

New Press records 10553372

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on January 13, 2025.

Description is written in: English.

Describing Archives: A Content Standard

Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Butler Library, 6th Floor Columbia University, Mail Code 1127 535 W. 114th St. New York, NY 10027 Business Number: (212) 854-5153

Fax Number: (212) 854-5153 Fax Number: (212) 854-1365 rbml@libraries.cul.columbia.edu

URL: http://www.columbia.edu/cu/lweb/indiv/rbml/index.html

Table of Contents

Summary Information	3
Historical Note	3
Scope and Content	Ę
Arrangement	. 7
Administrative Information	7
Related Materials	. 8
Controlled Access Headings	8
Collection Inventory	Ģ
Series I Editorial files	Ģ
Subseries I.1.: Alphabetical by Author	9
Subseries I.2: Alphabetical by Title	54
Subseries I.3: Editorial Board Files, 2002 2006-2009	02
Subseries I.4: General Editorial Files	102
Series II: Institutional Files	108
Subseries II.1: Alphabetical by Author	108
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject	118
Subseries II.3: Alphabetical by Title	122
Series III: André Schiffrin Files	124
Subseries III.1: Correspondence	124
Subseries III.2: Editorial Files	132
Subseries III.3: Institutional Files	133
Subseries III.4: Press	134
Subseries III.5: Writings and Works	135
Series IV: Catalogs	136

Summary Information

Repository: Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Creator: New Press

Title: New Press records

ID: 10553372

ID: MS#1696

Date [inclusive]: 1992-2014

Date [bulk]: 1993-2011

Physical

99 linear feet 79 record cartons and 2 document boxes

Description:

Language of the

Material:

Primarily in English, with some material in French.

Abstract: The New Press is an independent, non-profit, book publisher.

It was established in 1992 by André Schiffrin and Diane Wachtell. The Press focuses on publishing books that are in the public interest. The records include appointment books, catalogs, correspondence, clippings, contracts, drafts, financial records, meeting notes, proposals, production records, reviews,

rolodexes, and sales reports.

Preferred Citation

Identification of specific item; Date (if known); New Press Records; Box and Folder; Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Columbia University Library.

Historical Note

The New Press was founded in 1992 by André Schiffrin and Diane Wachtell.

[^] Return to Table of Contents

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Historical Note

The founding of New Press grew out of the forced resignation of Schiffrin at Pantheon Books. Schiffrin had spent 28 years as managing editor and director-in-chief at Pantheon at Random House. But in 1990, Alberto Vitale, CEO at Random House, dismissed Schiffrin due to chronic losses at Pantheon and his refusal to accept cutbacks to his title list, his staff, and other changes. The dismissal was highly controversial, and was protested by other Pantheon editors and many high-profile authors.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Historical Note

Within two years, Schiffrin had raised enough money to start New Press, and its first book, Stud Terkel's *Race*, was published in the spring of 1992. New Press was an immediate success, and many of Schiffrin's authors from his time at Pantheon Books left Pantheon to work with him at New Press.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Historical Note

The Press also created an intern program to introduce young people from minority ethnic backgrounds into publishing with the aim of increasing diversity in the book business, which has benefited publishing as a whole.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Historical Note

Schiffrin remained Director and Editor in Chief at New Press until 2003, and then continued to work in the capacity of editor-at-large and founding director until his death in 2013. Wachtell has remained with New Press since its founding in 1992, and currently serves as its Executive Director.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Historical Note

The New Press was founded as an alternative to a conventional publishing model that Schiffrin believed could not or would not support serious books. The Press was created as an independent, nonprofit publisher of books "in the public interest," funded by major foundations. It aims to publish books in the public interest, "books that promote and enrich public discussion and understanding of the issues vital to our democracy and to a more equitable world." Over time, the Press has evolved to also function as an activist press, using books to leverage and to direct social change.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The New Press is an independent, non-profit, book publisher. It was established in 1992 by André Schiffrin and Diane Wachtell. The Press focuses on publishing books that are in the public interest. The records consist primarily of editorial files and Schiffrin's business and correspondence files. The records include appointment books, catalogs, correspondence, clippings, contracts, drafts, financial records, meeting notes, proposals, production records, reviews, rolodexes, and sales reports.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The New Press records consist primarily of editorial files. Most editorial files are in Series I: Editorial Files but Series II: Institutional Files also includes editorial records. Files related to specific book projects include author information, contracts, editorial correspondence, permissions, production information, publicity, and reviews. In most cases, these files do not include full sets of manuscripts, corrections, or proofs, although they do contain sample chapters, information on revisions, and short drafts. The Editorial Files and Institutional Files also contain files related to proposed projects and to subject areas where the Press had an interest in developing new projects.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The Editorial Files and Institutional Files also contain files related to the Board of Directors, Editorial Advisory Committees, development, finances, literary agents, sales, and translations.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The New Press Records also includes files maintained by André Schiffrin. These files consist primarily of correspondence, but also include appointment books, business records, clippings, a rolodex, and files related to the publication of Schiffrin's book, *The Business of Books*, and to *André Gide, Jacques Schiffrin: Correspondance 1922-1950*, relating to Schiffrin's father, published by Gallimard in 2005.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The records include a full set of catalogs (1992-2014). These are filed in Series IV: Catalogs.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The New Press records lack important business records. Records related to the Board of Directors, Advisory Committees, and the Editorial Board are not comprehensive, although there is a full set of records for the Editorial Board for 2006-2009. There are meeting notes and notebooks that supplement these records, but the creators of these are generally unidentified. The collection also lacks financial records, including budgets, planning documents, tax records, and other financial statements.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Arrangement

This collection is arranged in four series.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Administrative Information

Publication Statement

Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Butler Library, 6th Floor Columbia University, Mail Code 1127 535 W. 114th St. New York, NY 10027 Business Number: (212) 854-5153

Fax Number: (212) 854-1365
rbml@libraries.cul.columbia.edu

URL: http://www.columbia.edu/cu/lweb/indiv/rbml/index.html

Revision Description

File created. xml document instance updated by Catherine C. Ricciardi EAD was imported spring 2019 as part of the ArchivesSpace Phase II migration. 2016-10-19 2016-10-19 2019-05-20

Restrictions on Access

This collection is located off-site. You will need to request this material at least three business days in advance to use the collection in the Rare Book and Manuscript Library reading room.

Restrictions on Access

This collection has no restrictions, except that most contracts/check requests files for living persons are restricted due to the presence of restricted personal information in these records.

Terms Governing Use and Reproduction

Reproductions may be made for research purposes. The RBML maintains ownership of the physical material only. Copyright remains with the creator and his/her heirs. The responsibility to secure copyright permission rests with the patron.

Immediate Source of Acquisition

2013.2014.M094: Source of acquisition--Source. Method of acquisition--Purchase; Date of acquisition--DATE.

Processing Information

Papers processed by Catherine C. Ricciardi and Atefeh Akbari (GSAS 2018), 2015-2016.

Processing Information

Finding aid written by Catherine C. Ricciardi, October 2016.

Accruals

Materials may have been added to the collection since this finding aid was prepared. Contact rbml@columbia.edu for more information.

Related Materials

Selected Related Material-- at Columbia

Andre Schiffrin Papers, Rare Book & Manuscript Library.

Controlled Access Headings

- American literature -- 20th century
- Authors and publishers
- Book editors
- Publishers and publishing

[^] Return to Table of Contents

[^] Return to Table of Contents

- Gide, André, 1869-1951
- Schiffrin, André
- Schiffrin, Jacques
- · Wachtell, Diane
- New Press

Collection Inventory

Series I Editorial files, 1980s-2011

Scope and Contents

This series consists of files related to editorial work at the New Press. These files contain author information sheets, editorial correspondence, clippings, contracts, drafts, proposals, reviews, and other records pertaining to marketing, permissions, publicity, production, and sales. While the editorial files contain some information on revisions, they generally do not include full sets of manuscripts, corrections, or proofs.

Scope and Contents

Most files pertain to books that were ultimately published by New Press, but there are some files that pertain to proposed projects that remain unfinished or unpublished, or that were ultimately published elsewhere.

Scope and Contents

There are additional files related to editorial work filed in Series II: Institutional Files.

Subseries I.1.: Alphabetical by Author, 1980s-2009

Arrangement

Arranged alphabetically by author name, and then by title.

Scope and Contents

These file contain editorial correspondence, clippings, contracts, drafts, proposals, and other records pertaining to marketing, permissions, publicity, and production

Title/Description	Instances	
Aciman, André. Letters of Transit: Reflections of Exile, Identity, Language, and Loss, 1999	box 16	folder 1
Ackerman, Frank and Lisa Heinzerling. <i>Priceless: On Knowing the Price of Everything and the Value of Nothing</i> , 2002-2004	box 16	folder 2-4

Physical Description: (3 folders)

Conditions Governing Access:

[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until 2077]

box 16	folder 5
box 16	folder 6-7
box 16	folder 8
box 16	folder 9
box 16	folder 10-11
box 16	folder 12
box 16	folder 13
box 16	folder 14
box 16	folder 15-16
box 63	folder 1-5
box 63	folder 6-7
box 63	folder 6-7
	box 16 box 16

[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until 2072]

Anderson, Sarah, and John Cavanagh, and Thea Lee. Field Guide to the Global Economy, 2000-2005	box 76	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Armstrong, Pat and Hugh. <i>Universal Health Care:</i> What the United States Can Learn from the Canadian Experience, 1997-2000	box 63	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Asia Society. <i>Asia/America: Identities in Contemporary</i> Asian American Art, 1992-1994	box 63	folder 10
Atkins, Robert and Svetlana Mintcheva, eds. <i>Censoring Culture: Contemporary Threats to Free Expression</i> , 2004-2006	box 74	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Aufderheide, Patricia, et al. <i>Conglomerates and the Media</i> , 1996-1997	box 63	folder 11-13
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Ayçoberry, Pierre. <i>The Social History of the Third Reich</i> , 1998-2000	box 63	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Ayers, Rick. Stud Terkel's Working: A Teaching Guide, 1998-2000 [RESTRICTED until 2075], 1998-2000	box 63	folder 16

Bayard, Pierre. Who Killed Roger Ackroyd?: The Mystery Behind the Agatha Christie Mystery, 1998-2001	box 63	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Beckles, Hilary. Caribbean Slave Society and the Economy: A Student Reader, 1992-1994	box 63	folder 19
Berlin, Ira, et al. Free at Last: A Documentary History of Slavery, Freedom, and the Civil War, 1991-1998	box 58	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Berlin, Ira, et al. Remembering Slavery: African Americans Talk About Their Personal Experiences of Slavery and Emancipation, 1992-1998	box 58	folder 3-7
<u>Physical Description</u> : (5 folders)		
Bergman, Greg, et al. <i>Good Courts: The Case for the Problem-Solving Justice</i> , 2000-2005	box 58	folder 8-10
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Bernstein, Nell. <i>All Alone in the World: Children of the Incarcerated</i> , 2004-2005	box 74	folder 13-15
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Berryman, Phillip. Stubborn Hope: Religion, Politics, and Revolution in Central America, 1992-1995	box 58	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2068]		
Bianciotti, Hector. <i>What the Night Tells the Day</i> , 1977-1995	box 58	folder 13-15

Physical Description: (3 folders)
Conditions Governing Access:
Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2069]

Bland, Lucy. <i>Banishing the Beast: Sexuality and the Early Feminists</i> , 1994-1995	box 58	folder 16
Block, Fred L. <i>The Vampire State And Other Myths and Fallacies About the U.S. Economy</i> , 1990-1997	box 58	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until 2068]		
Bolton, Richard. <i>Culture Wars: Documents from the</i> Recent Controversies in the Arts, 1990-1992	box 48	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2068]		
Bontempelli, Bruno. <i>The Traveler's Tree</i> , 1986-1994	box 48	folder 3
Bourdieu, Pierre. <i>On Television</i> , 1996-1998	box 19	folder 17
Brandt, Eric. <i>Dangerous Liaisons: Blacks, Gays, and the</i> Struggle for Equality, 1997-1999	box 48	folder 4
Brenson, Michael. <i>Visionaries and Outcasts: The NEA,</i> Congress, and the Place of the Visual Artist in America, 1997-2001	box 48	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Brier, Stephen and Bret Eynan (American Social History Project. Freedom's Unfinished Revolution: An Inquiry into the Civil War and Reconstruction), 1984-1996	box 48	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		

The Art of Ancient Egypt, 1992-1996	box 48	folder 9
The Native American Look Book, 1985-1996	box 48	folder 10
The Brooklyn Museum (Joseph Kosuth and David Freedberg). <i>The Play of the Unmentionable</i> , 1990-1992	box 48	folder 11
Buhle, Paul and Dave Wagner. <i>Radical Hollywood:</i> The Untold Story Behind America's Favorite Movies, 2001-2004	box 67	folder 1-3
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until2076]		
Bundy, Marion Abbott and Sylvia Shorris. <i>Talking Pictures: With the People Who Made Them</i> , 1985-1995	box 48	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2069]		
Burr, William. The Kissinger Transcripts: The Top-Secret Talks with Beijing and Moscow, 1972-2000	box 48	folder 14
Burrin, Philippe. <i>France Under the Germans:</i> Collaboration and Compromise, 1994-1999	box 48	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Caldicott, Helen. <i>The New Nuclear Danger: George W.</i> Bush's Military-Industrial Complex, 2000-2004	box 48	folder 17-19
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(A VHS videotape of the documentary "Eight Minutes to Midnight: A Portrait of Dr. Helen Caldicott" is in Box 81)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Capture, George P. Horse, et al. <i>Robes of Splendor: Native North American Painted Buffalo Hides</i> , 1991-1993	box 54	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		

[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2069]

Castañeda, Jorge G.		
Ex Mex: From Migrants to Immigrants, 2006-2007	box 74	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until2081]		
The Mexican Shock: Its Meaning for the United States, 1994-1995	box 54	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until 2070]		
Perpetuating Power: How Mexican Presidents Were Chosen, 1999-2001	box 54	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Center for Arts and Culture		
Crossroads: Art and Religion in American Life, 2000-2001	box 54	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
The Politics of Culture: Policy Perspectives for Individuals, Institutions, and Communities, 1999-2000	box 54	folder 9
Chamoiseau, Patrick. <i>Creole Folktales</i> , 1993-1997	box 54	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2069]		
Chase, Anthony. Movies on Trial: The Legal System on the Silver Screen, 2000-2003	box 64	folder 42-44
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 44 RESTRICTED until2076]

Chase, Anthony. Law and History: The Evolution of the American Legal System, 1996-1999	box 54	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Chen, Constance M. "The Sex Side of Life": Mary Ware Dennett's Pioneering Battle for Birth Control and Sex Education, 1993-1997	box 54	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2068]		
Chester, Jeff. Digital Destiny: New Media and the Future of Democracy, 2007-2008	box 74	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2083]		
Chester, Jeff. Digital Destiny: New Media and the Future of Democracy, 2008	box 52	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2083]		
Chevigny, Paul. <i>Edge of the Knife: Police Violence in the Americas</i> , 1994-1997	box 54	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until 2067]		
Chomsky, Noam. <i>On Language: Chomsky's Classic Works Language and Responsibility and Reflections on Language</i> , 1996-2002	box 35	folder 1
Chomsky, Noam and Michel Foucault. <i>The Chomsky-Foucault Debate: On Human Nature</i> , 2006-2007	box 77	folder 2-4

Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Chomsky, Noam, et al. <i>The Cold War and the University:</i> Toward an Intellectual History of the Postwar Years, 1993-1998	box 54	folder 18-21
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Clarke, Austin. <i>Pig Tails n' Breadfruit: A Culinary Memoir</i> , 1995-2000	box 35	folder 2
Cobb, Richard. <i>The French and Their Revolution: Selected Writings</i> , 1998-1999	box 19	folder 3
Coe, Sue and Françoise Mouly. X, 1985-1993	box 35	folder 4-5
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until 2065]		
Cohen-Solal, Annie. Jean-Paul Sartre: A Life, 2004-2005	box 43	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Cole, Carolyn Kozo and Kathy Kobayashi. <i>Shades of L.A.: Pictures from Ethnic Family Albums</i> , 1929-1995	box 35	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until 2070]		
Cole, David and James X. Dempsey. Terrorism and the Constitution: Sacrificing Civil Liberties in the Name of National Security, 2002-2004	box 35	folder 8
Cole, David. Enemy Alien: Double Standards and Constitutional Freedoms in the War on Terrorism, 1998-2005 s	box 35	folder 9-11
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2077]

Cole, David. <i>No Equal Justice: Race and Class in the American Criminal Justice System</i> , 1996-2003	box 35	folder 12-16
Physical Description: (5 folders)		
•		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2073]		
Cole, Roberts and Randy Testa		
Growing Up Poor: A Literary Anthology, 1999-2004	box 56	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
A Life in Medicine: A Literary Anthology, 1996-2002	box 56	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Writers in the Classroom, 2001-2002	box 56	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
(Not published by New Press. Later published by Modern Library as <i>Teaching Stories</i>)		
Coles, Matthew A. <i>Try This at Home! A Do-It-Yourself</i> Guide to Winning Lesbian and Gay Civil Rights, 1992-1996	box 56	folder 6
Commoner, Barry. <i>Making Peace with the Planet</i> , 1990-1992	box 56	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2067]		
Cook, Haruko Taya and Cook, Theodore F. <i>Japan at War: An Oral History</i> , 1991-1995	box 56	folder 9
Cowan, Paul. The Tribes of America: Journalistic Discoveries of Our People and Their Cultures, 1988 2007,	box 64	folder 45

Cranna, Michael. <i>The True Cost of Conflict: Seven Recent Wars and Their Effects on Society</i> , 1994-1995	box 56	folder 10
Crapanzano, Vincent. Serving the Word: Literalism in America from the Pulpit to the Bench, 1985-2000	box 56	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Crenshaw, Kimberlé, et al. <i>Critical Race Theory: The Key Writings That Formed the Movement</i> , 1980-1999	box 56	folder 13-15
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Curtis, Nancy C. Black Heritage Sites, 1996-1998	box 56	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Darrieussecq, Marie		
My Phantom Husband, 1998-1999	box 56	folder 18-20
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Pig Tales: A Novel of Lust and Transformation, 1996-2000	box 56	folder 21-24
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Undercurrents, 1998-2001	box 38	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folder)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Dash, Julie. Daughters of the Dust: The Making of an African American Woman's Film, 1992-1993	box 38	folder 3
de Beauvoir, Simone. <i>A Transatlantic Love Affair: Letters to Nelson Algren</i> , 1997-1999	box 38	folder 4-6

Physical Description: (3 folders)

Delpit, Lisa		
Other People's Children: Cultural Conflict in the Classroom, 1980-1995	box 38	folder 7-9
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until 2068]		
The Skin that We Speak: Thoughts on Language and Culture in the Classroom, 1997-2003	box 38	folder 10-12
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Descola, Philippe. <i>The Spears of Twilight: Life and Death</i> in the Amazon Jungle, 1994-1998	box 19	folder 6-6a
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Diaz, Tom. <i>Making a Killing: The Business of Guns in</i> America, 1997-2001	box 38	folder 13-15
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Dicum, Gregory and Luttinger, Nina. <i>The Coffee Book:</i> Anatomy of an Industry from Crop to the Last Drop, 1997-2000	box 38	folder 16-19
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Dower, John W.		
Cultures of War, 2008-2009	box 74	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
(Published by W.W. Norton.)		
Embracing Defeat: Japan in the Wake of World War II, 1991-1999	box 19	folder 14
	1 00	folder 20
Embracing Defeat: Japan in the Wake of World War II, 1999-2000	box 38	folder 20

New Press records 10553372

The North China Lover, 1985-1995	box 50	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2066]		
The War: A Memoir, 1985-1995	box 50	folder 3
Wartime Writings 1943-1949, 2006-2007	box 77	folder 5-7
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Dworkin, Ronald. <i>A Badly Flawed Election: Debating Bush</i> v. Gore, the Supreme Court, and American Democracy, 2001	box 50	folder 4
Eatwell, John and Lance Taylor. <i>Global Finance at Risk:</i> The Case for International Regulation, 1998-2001	box 50	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Echenoz, Jean		
Big Blondes, 1995-1998	box 50	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Big Blondes, 1996-1997	box 74	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
I'm Gone, 1999-2000	box 74	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2075]

I'm Gone, 1999-2001	box 50	folder 9
Piano: A Novel, 2003-2004	box 74	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Enzensberger, Hans Magnus		
Civil Wars: From L.A. to Bosnia, 1992-1995	box 50	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Zig Zag: The Politics of Culture and Vice Versa, 1990-1999	box 50	folder 12-14
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until 2073]		
The Exploratorium Teacher Institute. <i>Math and Science</i> Across Cultures: Activities and Investigations from the Exploratorium, 1989-2002	box 50	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Fagerholm, Monika. Wonderful Women by the Sea, 1994-1999	box 50	folder 17-19
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
FAIR (Fairness and Accuracy in Reporting). <i>The Way</i> Things Aren't: Rush Limbaugh's Reign of Error, 1989-1995	box 50	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Family Diversity Projects		
Nothing to Hide: Mental Illness in the Family, 1993-2003	box 50	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Nothing to Hide: Mental Illness in the Family, 1993-2003	box 12	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		

[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2076]

Federal Writers Project. <i>The WPA Guide to New York City</i> , 1983-1996	box 12	folder 3
Fineman, Martha Albertson. <i>The Autonomy Myth: A Theory of Dependency</i> , 1999-2005	box 12	folder 4-5
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until 2079]		
Fischer, Tibor. The Thought Gang, 1993-1995	box 12	folder 6
Fleming, Bruce		
Annapolis Autumn: Life, Death, and Literature at the U.S. Naval Academy, 1991-2004	box 12	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2079]		
Annapolis Autumn: Life, Death, and Literature at the U.S. Naval Academy, 2004-2005	box 30	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until 2080]		
Folbre, Nancy		
The Invisible Heart: Economics and Family Values, 1999-2002	box 12	folder 9-11
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Field Guide to the U.S. Economy: A Compact and Irreverent Guide to Economic Life in America, 1994-2000	box 12	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2074]

Ford, Michael Thomas. <i>The World Out There: Becoming Part of the Lesbian and Gay Community</i> , 1992-1997 Physical Description: (2 folders)	box 12	folder 14-15
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2069]		
Foster, Hal. <i>The Anti-Aesthetic: Essays on Postmodern Culture</i> , 1979, 2003, 1979, 2003	box 12	folder 16
Foster, Michele. <i>Black Teachers on Teaching</i> , 1988-1998 <u>Physical Description</u> : (3 folders)	box 12	folder 17-19
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2070]		
Foucault, Michel		
Aesthetics, Method, and Epistemology, 1996-1999	box 12	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Power: Essential Works of Foucault 1954-1984, 1996-2001	box 12	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until 2073]		
Frank, Steven. Remembering Slavery (Teaching Guide), 1996-1999	box 12	folder 24-25
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Scope and Contents		

Scope and Contents

(Two related audiocassettes, possibly containing interviews of former slaves, are in Box 81)

Conditions Governing Access:

[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until 2073]

Freeman, Joshua B. Working-Class New York: Life and

Labor Since World War II, 1951-2001

Physical Description: (2 folders)

Scope and Contents

(Related photographs in Box 81)

Conditions Governing Access:

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 27 RESTRICTED until 2075]

Frosch, Mary, ed.

Coming of Age in America: A Multicultural Anthology,

1992-1999

Physical Description: (3 folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until 2074]

Coming of Age in the 21st Century: Growing Up in

America Today, 2007-2008

Fusco, Coco. English Is Broken Here: Notes on Cultural

Fusion in the Americas, 1988-1996

<u>Physical Description</u>: (3 folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2069]

Garros, Veronique, et al. Intimacy and Terror: Soviet

Diaries of the 1930s, 1991-1999

Physical Description: (4 folders)

Scope and Contents

(A audiocassette of a review of the book from WGN

Radio 720 AM (1996) is in Box 81)

Conditions Governing Access:

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until 2070]

Geoghegan, Thomas

box 12

folder 26-27

box 3

folder 1-3

box 74

4 folder 21

box 3

folder 4-6

box 3

folder 7-10

In America's Court: How a Civil Lawyer Who Likes to Settle Stumbled into a Criminal Trial, 2001-2004	box 67	folder 4-6
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2076]		
See You in Court: How the Right Made America a Lawsuit Nation, 2005-2008	box 74	folder 22-24
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Gille, Elisabeth. Shadows of a Childhood, 1996-1999	box 3	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until 2069]		
Golden, Thelma. <i>African-American Art and Aesthetics</i> , 1991-1996	box 3	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
(Not published)		
Goldfield, Michael. <i>The Color of Politics: Race and the Mainsprings of American Politics</i> , 1990-1998	box 3	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Gray, John		
Two Faces of Liberalism, 1999-2001	box 3	folder 16
False Dawn: The Delusions of Global Capitalism, 1998-2000	box 3	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Green, Philip. <i>Equality and Democracy: A New Press Back-to-Basics Book</i> , 1981, 1996-1998	box 3	folder 19-20

Physical Description: (2 folders)
Conditions Governing Access:
Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until 2073]

Greene, Marcia Slacum. <i>Black Journalists on Journalism</i> , 1996-1998	box 3	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
(Not published)		
Gunesekera, Romesh		
The Match: A Novel, 2006-2007	box 52	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Monkfish Moon, 1992-1994	box 3	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
The Sandglass, 1997-2003	box 49	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Reef, 1992-1996	box 49	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Gunther, John. Inside U.S.A., 1996-1997	box 49	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Gurnah, Abdulrazak		
Admiring Silence, 1996	box 49	folder 7
By the Sea, 2000-2002	box 49	folder 8
Paradise, 1987-1995	box 49	folder 9
Gutman, Herb G. Power and Culture: Essays on the American Working Class, 1988-1992	box 49	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2067]		
Guy-Sheftall, Beverly. Words of Fire: An Anthology of African-American Feminist Thought, 1993-1996	box 18	folder 18-19

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Harris, David A		
Good Cops: The Case for Preventive Policing, 2002-2005 Physical Description: (3 folders)	box 49	folder 12-14
Scope and Contents		
(A VHS videotape of David Harris' appearance on the Today Show in 2005 is in Box 81)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until 2077]		
Profiles in Injustice: Why Racial Profiling Cannot Work, 1996-2003	box 49	folder 15-17
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Hart, Steven. The Last Three Miles: Politics, Murder, and the Construction of America's First Superhighway, 2005-2008	box 74	folder 25-26
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Hazen, Don, and Winokur, Julie. We the Media: A Citizens' Guide to Fighting for Media Democracy, 1992-1998	box 49	folder 18-20
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Heard Museum. Shared Visions: Native American Painters and Sculptors in the Twentieth Century, 1990-1993	box 49	folder 21
Heins, Marjorie. Sex, Sin and Blasphemy: A Guide to America's Censorship Wars, 1928, 1930, 1992-1999	box 49	folder 22
Hellman, Judith Adler		
Mexican Lives, 1993-2002 Physical Description: (2 folders)	box 55	folder 1-2
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2068]

Mexican Lives, 1998	box 19	folder 1
The World of Mexican Migrants: The Rock and the Hard Place, 2002-2008	box 74	folder 27-29
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 29 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Henderson, Anne T. et al. <i>Beyond the Bake Sale: The</i> Essential Guide to Family-School Partnerships, 2003	box 73	folder 42-43
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 43 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Henderson, Anne T. et al. <i>Beyond the Bake Sale: The</i> Essential Guide to Family-School Partnerships, 2003-2007	box 74	folder 7-9
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Herivel, Tara and Paul Wright, eds. <i>Prison Profiteers: Who Makes Money from Mass Incarceration</i> , 2006-2007	box 74	folder 30-32
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 32 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Heymann, Jody and Christopher Beem, eds. <i>Unfinished</i> Work: Building Equality and Democracy in an Era of Working Families, 2003-2004	box 30	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Higgins, Patrick. <i>A Queer Reader</i> , 1993-1995	box 55	folder 3

Industry and Empire: The Birth of the Industrial Revolution, 1998-1999	box 55	folder 4
On History, 1996-1999	box 55	folder 5
Uncommon People: Resistance, Rebellion, and Jazz, 1997-1999	box 55	folder 6
Hollier, Denis and Jeffrey Mehlman. <i>Literary Debate:</i> Texts and Contexts, 1994-2000	box 55	folder 7-9
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Postwar French Thought Series Volume II)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
hooks, bell. Art on My Mind: Visual Politics, 1992-1995	box 55	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2069]		
Howell, Ron and Ozier Muhammad. <i>One Hundred Jobs: A Panorama of Work in the American City</i> , 1997-2000	box 55	folder 12-14
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Related contact sheets are in Box 81)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Hubbard, Jim. Shooting Back from the Reservation: A Photographic View of Life by Native American Youth, 1993-1994	box 55	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2069]		
Hunter, Nan D., and Rubenstein, William B. <i>AIDS Agenda: Emerging Issues in Civil Rights</i> , 1991-1992	box 55	folder 17

Hug, Aziz and Frederick A.O. Schwarz, Jr. Unchecked box 43 folder 14-16 and Unbalanced: Presidential Power in a Time of Terror, 2006-2007 Physical Description: (3 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2081] box 55 folder 18-19 Irons, Peter, 1989. Cases and Controversies, 1998-2003 Physical Description: (2 folders) **Scope and Contents** (Not published) Conditions Governing Access: **Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2075] Irons, Peter and Guitton, Stephanie, May It Please box 55 folder 20-21 the Court: Arguments on Abortion: Live Recordings and Transcripts of Supreme Court Oral Arguments on Reproductive Rights, 1964-1996, (1993-1996) Physical Description: (2 folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 21 RESTRICTED until 2069]

folder 22-23

Irons, Peter. May It Please the Court: The Constitution in box 55

the Classroom, 1963-2000, (1998-2000) Physical Description: (2 folders)

Scope and Contents

(Published as May It Please the Court: Courts, Kids

Made Before the Supreme Court in Sixteen Key First

and the Constitution)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until 2074]

Irons, Peter. May It Please the Court: The First box 55 folder 24-25 Amendment: Transcripts of the Oral Arguments

Amendment Cases, 1996-1998 Physical Description: (2 folders)

Conditions Governing Access:

[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until 2070]

Irons, Peter. May It Please the Court: The First Amendment: Transcripts of the Oral Arguments Made Before the Supreme Court in Sixteen Key First Amendment Cases, 2003	box 30	folder 13
Japanese American National Museum, American Concentration Camps, 1903-1998 [Bulk 1993-1998], 1903-1998	box 59	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Not published)		
Jenness, Aylette		
All About Me, 1993-1994	box 59	folder 3
Come Home with Me: A Multicultural Treasure Hunt, 1985-1993	box 59	folder 4
Kairys, David. With Liberty and Justice for Some: A Critique of the Conservative Supreme Court, 1992-1995	box 59	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2067]		
Kawachi, Ichiro, et al. <i>The Society and Population Health Reader</i> , 1998-2000	box 59	folder 7-10
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until 2073]		
Keith, Lois. "What Happened to You?": Writings by Disabled Women, 1994-1996	box 59	folder 11
Kharitonov, Mark. Lines of Fate, 1992-1997	box 59	folder 12-14
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
	box 59	folder 15-18
Kim, Elaine H. and Eui-Young Yu. <i>East to America: Korean American Life Stories</i> , 1986, 1992-1996	DOX 39	101dc1 13-10

Conditions Governing Access:

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2070]

The Discipline of Hope: Learning from a Lifetime of	box 68	folder 1
Teaching, 1982-2001, (1998-2001)	DOX 00	Torder 1
"I Won't Learn from You": And Other Thoughts on Creative Maladjustment, 1991-1996	box 68	folder 2
She Would Not Be Moved: How We Tell the Story of Rosa Parks and the Montgomery Bus Boycott, 2004-2005	box 30	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Should We Burn Babar?: Essays on Children's Literature and the Power of Stories, 1973-2006, (1991-1998)	box 68	folder 3
Should We Burn Babar?: Essays on Children's Literature and the Power of Stories, 2006	box 30	folder 16
Stupidity and Tears: Teaching and Learning in Troubled Times, 2000-2004	box 30	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until2075]		
Unofficial Educators (Working Title), 2000-2006	box 30	folder 19
Scope and Contents		
(This appears to be related to the <i>Classics in Progressive Education</i> series; Kohl was the series editor.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2081]		
ohl, Herbert, and Judith Kohl. <i>The View from the Oak:</i> he Private Worlds of Other Creatures, 1999-2001	box 68	folder 4-5

[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until 2075]

Kolbert, Kathryn, and Zak Mettger. <i>Justice Talking (Two Volumes)</i> , 1999-2002	box 68	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Kolko, Gabriel. Another Century of War?, 1991-1995	box 68	folder 8-10
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Original title was later changed, contains files for <i>Anatomy of a War</i> and <i>Century of War</i>)		
Kornbluh, Peter. <i>The Pinochet File: A Declassified Dossier on Atrocity and Accountability</i> , 1970-2005, (1998-2005)	box 68	folder 11-13
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Koslova (Kozlova), Galina. Russian Oral History Contracts, 1992	box 52	folder 5
Kosuth, Joseph and David Freedberg. <i>The Play of the Unmentionable: An Installation by Joseph Kosuth</i> , 1990-1992	box 68	folder 14
Kross, Jaan. Professor Martens' Departure, 1992-1994	box 68	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Kuttner, Robert. <i>Ticking Time Bombs: The New Conservative Assaults on Democracy</i> , 1995-1996	box 68	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Kwong, Peter		
Chinatown, N.Y.: Labor and Politics 1930-1950, 1978-1980, 1983, 2000-2001	box 68	folder 19
Forbidden Workers: Illegal Chinese Immigrants and American Labor, 1994-1998	box 68	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until 2073]

La Fontaine, Jean de. <i>Marc Chagall: The Fables of La Fontaine</i> , 1994-1998	box 68	folder 22-24
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
LaFarge, Albert and Robert Coles, eds. <i>Minding the Store: Great Writing About Business, from Tolstoy to Now</i> , 2007-2009	box 14	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Lang, Tim and Colin Hines. <i>The New Protectionism:</i> Protecting the Future Against Free Trade, 1993-1994	box 32	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Lapham, Lewis. Pretensions to Empire: Notes on the Criminal Folly of the Bush Administration, 2006	box 76	folder 1-3
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Laxer, James. Discovering America: Travels in the Land of Guns, God, and Corporate Gurus, 2000-2002	box 32	folder 3
Leonard, John. Smokes and Mirrors: Violence, Television, and Other American Cultures, 1993-1999	box 32	folder 4
Lesy, Michael. Dreamland: America at the Dawn of the Twentieth Century, 1935-1943 1991-1999, 1935-1943, 1991-1999	box 32	folder 5-7
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until 2067]		
Levi, Primo. <i>The Voice of Memory: Interviews 1961-1987</i> , 1999-2002	box 32	folder 8
Levine, David, et al. Rethinking Schools, 1989, 1992-1996	box 32	folder 9-11

12-13

Physical Description: (3 folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access**

[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2069]

Lewin, Moshe. Russia/USSR/Russia: The Drive and Drift	box 32	folder
---	--------	--------

of a Superstate, 1985-1995

Physical Description: (2 folders) **Conditions Governing Access:**

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2069]

Lewis, Sydney

Help Wanted: Tales from the First Job Front, 1994-2001	box 32	folder 14-16

Physical Description: (3 folders)

Scope and Contents

(Also contains "A Totally Alien Life-Form: Teenagersfiles)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2074]

Hospital: An Oral History, 1992-1995	oox 32	folder 17-20
--------------------------------------	--------	--------------

Physical Description: (4 folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until 2069]

Lieberman, Trudy. Slanting the Story: The Forces that box 32 folder 21-22

Shape the News, 1995-2000

Physical Description: (2 folders) **Conditions Governing Access:**

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 22 RESTRICTED until 2074]

Lindqvist, Sven	, Sven		
"Exterminate All the Brutes": One Man's Odyssey into the Heart of Darkness and the Origins of European Genocide, 1995-1997	box 32	folder 23	
The Skull Measurer's Mistake: And Other Portraits	box 5	folder 1	

The Skull Measurer's Mistake: And Other Portraits of Men and Women Who Spoke Out Against Racism, 1995-1997

box 5

Lippard, Lucy R.		
Mixed Blessings: New Art in a Multicultural America, 1999-2000	box 5	folder 2-3
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
On the Beaten Track: Tourism, Art, and Place, 2000	box 5	folder 4
Overlay, 1994-1995	box 5	folder 5
Partial Recall: Photographs of Native North Americas, 1990-1993	box 5	folder 6
The Pink Glass Swan: Selected Feminist Essays on Art, 1991-1995	box 5	folder 7
Loewen, James W.		
Lies Across America: What Our Historic Sites Get Wrong, 1995-2000	box 5	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Lies My Teacher Told Me About Christopher Columbus: What Your History Books Get Wrong, 1992-1999	box 5	folder 10-12
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Loraux, Nicole, et al. <i>Antiquities</i> , 1992-2003	box 5	folder 13-16
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Postwar French Thought Series Volume III)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Mankell, Henning		
Faceless Killers: A Kurt Wallander Mystery, 1995, 1998 Physical Description: (2 folders)	box 5	folder 17-18
•		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2071]

The Fifth Woman: A Kurt Wallander Mystery, 1995-2000	box 57	folder 1-3
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Sidetracked: A Kurt Wallander Mystery, 1996-2000	box 57	folder 4-5
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2073]		
The White Lioness: A Kurt Wallander Mystery, 1995-2000	box 57	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Manser, Roger. Failed Transitions: The Eastern European Economy and Environment Since the Fall of Communism, 1991-1995	box 57	folder 8
Marcus, James. Amazonia: Five Years at the Epicenter of the Dot.Com Juggernaut, 2003-2005	box 30	folder 21-23
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Masters, Dexter and Katharine Way, eds. <i>One World or None: A Report to the Public on the Full Meaning of the Atomic Bomb</i> , 2007-2008	box 41	folder 1-3
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Masud, Naiyer. Essence of Camphor, 1999-2000	box 57	folder 9-11
Physical Description: (3 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2074]

Mauer, Marc. Race to Incarcerate, 1990-2000	box 57	folder 12-15
<u>Physical Description</u> : (4 folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2074]		
Mauer, Marc. Race to Incarcerate2005 Edition, 2005	box 43	folder 17
Mauer, Marc and Meda Chesney-Lind, eds. <i>Invisible</i> Punishment: The Collateral Consequences of Mass Imprisonment, 2002-2005	box 76	folder 4-6
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2080]		
Maushart, Susan. The Mask of Motherhood: How Becoming a Mother Changes Everything and Why We Pretend It Doesn't, 1996-2000	box 57	folder 16-18
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 folders)		
Minear, Richard. <i>The Graphic Artists of PM 1940-1948</i> , 2006-2007	box 76	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
(Proposal and related materials, only. Unpublished.)		
Minow, Martha		
Family Matters: Readings on Family Lives and the Law, 1992-1993	box 66	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2068]		
Not Only for Myself: Identity, Politics, and the Law, 1995-1997	box 66	folder 3
Moyers, Bill		
Common Sense, 2005-2006	box 25	folder 21
Moyers on America: A Journalist and His Times, 2004-2005	box 25	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2080]

Murray, R. Emmett. The Lexicon of Labor, 1997-1998	box 66	folder 4-5
Muse, Daphne, ed. <i>The New Press Guide to Multicultural Resources for Young Readers</i> , 2000-2001, undated	box 66	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 5RESTRICTED until2075]		
Museum of the City of New York (MCNY)/Abbott Changing New York, 1992-1994	box 66	folder 8
Naddaff / Hollier / Mehlman. <i>Postwar French Thought</i> , Volume III, 1994-1995	box 66	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Naddaff / Revel / Hunt <i>Postwar French Thought</i> , Volume I, 1993-1996	box 66	folder 11-13
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2068]		
The National Security Archive		
The Cuban Missile Crisis 1962, 1990-1999	box 66	folder 14
The Iran-Contra Scandal, 1992-1993	box 66	folder 15
The Kissinger Transcripts: Top Secret Talks with Beijing and Moscow (William Burr, ed.), 1997-1999	box 19	folder 18
White House Email, 1992-1996	box 66	folder 16-18
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)		
Prague 1968, 1993	box 66	folder 19
National Urban League. <i>The State of Black America</i> , 1999-2000	box 33	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Neugass, James. <i>War Is Beautiful: An American Ambulance Driver in the Spanish Civil War</i> , 2008 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 43	folder 18-19
Conditions Governing Access:		
Gondinons Governing Access.		

Physical Description: (3 Folders)

[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2083]

General	box 33	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)	DOY 23	ioiuci 1-2
<u> </u>	he ((foldow 00 00
Permissions <u>Physical Description:</u> (3 Folders)	box 66	folder 20-22
Physical Description. (5 Folders)		
Oakley, Ann. <i>Gender on Planet Earth</i> , 1994-2002	box 67	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2076]		
Oakley, Ann and Juliet Mitchell, eds. Who's Afraid of Feminism?	box 33	folder 3
Seeing through the Backlash, 1996-1998	box 33	folder 3
O'Hagan, Andrew. <i>The Missing</i> , 1995-1998	box 33	folder 4-6
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Olsen, Laurie. <i>Made in America: Immigrant Students in</i> Our Public Schools, 199-1998	box 33	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2073]		
Orfield, Gary and Susan Eaton. <i>Dismantling</i> Desegregation: The Quiet Reversal of Brown v. Board of Education, 1995-1997	box 9	folder 1-4
<u>Physical Description</u> : (4 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Includes VHS videotape from the Harvard Education Forum)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2072]		

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2073]

Parks, Gregory, and Shayne Jones and W. Jonathan Cardi, eds. <i>Critical Race Realism: Intersections of Psychology, Race, and Law</i> , 2005-2008	box 43	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Peery, Nelson. Black Radical: The Education of an American Revolutionary, 1993-1996 2006-2007, 1993-1996, 2006-2007	box 76	folder 8-10
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Contains a few items related to Peery's earlier book, <i>Black Fire: The Making of an American Revolutionary</i>)		
Penney, David W. <i>Art of the American Indian Frontier: A Portfolio</i> , 1994-1995	box 9	folder 8-9
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Perec, Georges. Ellis Island, 1994-1998	box 9	folder 10-13
<u>Physical Description</u> : (4 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Includes VHS videotape)		
Perón, Eva. <i>In My Own Words</i> , 1994-1996	box 61	folder 1-8
Physical Description: (8 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Includes)		
Pilger, John. <i>Hidden Agendas</i> , 1998	box 19	folder 7
Pimpare, Stephen. The New Victorians: Poverty, Politics, and Propaganda in Two Gilded Ages, 2004	box 9	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
(Corrected proof, only.)		
Piven, Frances Fox and Richard Cloward. <i>The Breaking of the American Social Compact</i> , 1995-2001	box 19	folder 19

Politzer, Patricia. Fear in Chile: Lives Under Pinochet, 1989-1990 2000-2001, 1989-1990, 2000-2001	box 9	folder 15	
Pollin, Robert and Stephanie Luce. <i>The Living Wage:</i> Building a Fair Economy, 1997-1999	box 9	folder 16-17	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[RESTRICTED until2072]			
Prados, John. <i>Hoodwinked: The Documents That Reveal How Bush Sold Us a War</i> , 2003-2005	box 30	folder 24-26	
Physical Description: (3 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2078]			
Prados, John. The White House Tapes: Eavesdropping on the President, 2001-2003	box 61	folder 9-11	
Physical Description: (3 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2077]			
Rabinow, Paul and Nikolas Rose. <i>The Essential Foucault: Selections from Essential Works of Foucault 1954-1984</i> , 2001-2003	box 67	folder 9	
Randall, Steve. <i>The Way Things Aren't: Rush Limbaugh's Reign of Error</i> , 1994-1995	box 61	folder 12	
Ratner, Michael. <i>The Trial of Donald Rumsfeld: A Prosecution by Book</i> , 2007	box 43	folder 22-23	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2082]			
Reed, Jr., Adolph. Class Notes: Posing as Politics and Other Thoughts on the American Scene, 1999-2001	box 61	folder 13	
Rees, Laurence. <i>The Nazis: A Warning from History</i> , 1997-1998	box 52	folder 6-7	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Rényi, Judith. <i>Going Public: Schooling for a Diverse Democracy</i> , 1992-1994	box 61	folder 14	

Rius (New), 2005	box 75	folder 5
Robertson, Geoffrey. <i>Crimes Against Humanity: The Struggle for Global Justice</i> , 1999-2000	box 61	folder 15
Rose, David. The Big Eddy Club: The Stocking Stranglings and Southern Justice, 2003-2007	box 41	folder 4-6
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Rose, Stephen J. <i>Social Stratification in the United States</i> , 1991-2007	box 61	folder 16-17
Rosenbaum, Thane, ed. <i>Law Lit: From Atticus Finch to The Practice</i> , 2006-2007	box 41	folder 7-9
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Rubenstein, William		
AIDS Agenda: Emerging Issues in Civil Rights, 1991-1992	box 33	folder 11-12
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until2067]		
Lesbians, Gay Men, and the Law, 1992-1998	box 33	folder 13-15
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2073]		
Ruggiero, Greg and Stuart Sahulka. <i>Open Fire: The Open Magazine Pamphlet Series Anthology</i> , 1992-1995	box 33	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until2067]		
Sands, Philippe. <i>Greening International Law</i> , 1993-1995	box 33	folder 18
Sapir, Jacques, 1993-1995	box 18	folder 1

Scope and Contents

(Not published by New Press.)

Sassen, Saskia. <i>Globalization and Its Discontents: Essays</i> on the New Mobility of People and Money, 1997-1999	box 19	folder 9-13	
Physical Description: (5 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2074]			
Sassoon, Donald			
Looking Left: Socialism in Europe After the Cold War, 1997-1998	box 33	folder 19	
One Hundred Years of Socialism: The West European Left in the Twentieth Century, 1996-1997	box 18	folder 2	
Satchel, Roslyn M. A Tale of Two Sisters, 2004	box 74	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
(Book proposal. Unpublished.)			
Saunders, Frances Stonor. The Cultural Cold War: The CIA and the World of Arts and Letters, 1999-2000	box 18	folder 3-4	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Schiffrin, André. Dr. Seuss & Co. Go to War: The World War II Editorial Cartoons of America's Leading Comic Artists, 1999 2008-2009, 1999, 2008-2009	box 52	folder 8-9	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Scope and Contents			
(Includes material from Richard H. Minear, who wrote Dr. Seuss Goes to War.)			
Schor, Juliet and Douglas Holt, eds. <i>The Consumer Society Reader</i> , 1998-2000	box 18	folder 5-7	
Physical Description: (3 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2073]			
Schrag, Peter. Paradise Lost: California's Experience, America's Future, 1996-1998	box 18	folder 8	
Segal, Lore			
Her First American, 1987-1995 2001 2004, 1987-1995, 2001, 2004	box 18	folder 9-11	

Physical Description: (3 Folders)
Conditions Governing Access:
Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2068]

Other People's Houses, 1992 2004-2005, 1992, 2004-2005	box 18	folder 12
Shakespeare's Kitchen: Stories, 2005-2007	box 41	folder 10-15
Physical Description: (5 Folders)		
Serrin, William, ed. <i>The Business of Journalism: Ten Leading Reporters and Editors on the Perils and Pitfalls of the Press</i> , 1996-2000	box 18	folder 13-14
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder RESTRICTED until2075]		
Shavelson, Lonny. Hooked: Five Addicts Challenge Our Misguided Drug Rehab System, 2000-2001	box 18	folder 15-17
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until2075]		
Simpson, Christopher. <i>Universities and Empire: Money and Politics in the Social Sciences During the Cold War</i> , 1994-1998	box 18	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Singer, Bennett L. <i>42 Up: "Give Me the Child Until He Is Seven and I Will Show You the Man,"</i> , 1994-1998	box 47	folder 1-4
Physical Description: (4 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2073]		
Singer, Bennett L. and David Deschamps. <i>LGBTQ Stats: Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, and Queer People by the Numbers</i> , 1993-1994	box 47	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2068]

Smedley, Brian D. and Alan Jenkins. <i>All Things Being Equal: Instigating Opportunity in an Inequitable Time</i> , 2007	box 41	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2082]		
Smith, Paul Chaat and Robert Allen Warrior. <i>Like a Hurricane: The Indian Movement from Alcatraz to Wounded Knee</i> , 1992-1996	box 47	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2068]		
Smorkaloff, Pamela Maria. If I Could Write This in Fire: An Anthology of Literature from the Caribbean, 1993-1996	box 47	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2068]		
Squiers, Carol. Over Exposed: Essays on Contemporary Photography, 1996-1999(2 Folders)	box 47	folder 11-12
Steinberg, Adria and David Stephen. CityWorks: Exploring Your Community: A Workbook, 1997-1999	box 47	folder 13-14
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2074]		
Sturdevant, Saundra Pollock and Brenda Stoltzfus. <i>Let</i> the Good Times Roll: Prostitution and the U.S. Military in Asia, 1992-1996	box 47	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2067]

Swartz, Richard. Room Service: Reports from Eastern Europe, 1997-1999	box 47	folder 17-19	
Physical Description: (3 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access:			
Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2072]			
Syal, Meera			
Anita and Me, 1996-1999	box 47	folder 20-22	
Physical Description: (3 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 22 RESTRICTED until2074]			
Life Isn't All Ha Ha Hee Hee, 1999-2001	box 47	folder 23-24	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until2075]			
Tchen, John Kuo Wei, ed. Asian Americans in Photography, 1993-1996	box 23	folder 1-5	
Physical Description: (5 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until2069]			
Terkel, Studs			
Scope and Contents			
(A few files for Terkel were empty and the empty files have been removed from the collection. There were empty files removed for <i>The Good War</i> and <i>Working</i> .)			
And They All Sang: Adventures of an Eclectic Disc Jockey, 2003-2005			
General	box 25	folder 28-30	
Physical Description: (3 Folders)			
General	box 75	folder 1	

Physical Description: (1 Folder)

Coming of Age: Growing Up in the Twentieth Century, 1993-1995	box 23	folder 6
Division Street: America, 1993 2005, 1993, 2005	box 23	folder 7
Giants of Jazz, 2001-2003	box 23	folder 8
Hard Times: An Illustrated Oral History of the Great Depression, 2000	box 23	folder 9
My American Century, 1995-1999	box 23	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Reissues, 1995-1997 2005, 1995-1997, 2005	box 75	folder 2
P.S.: Further Thoughts from a Lifetime of Listening, 2007	box 52	folder 10
The Spectator: Talk About Movies and Plays With the People Who Make Them, 1999	box 19	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Talking to Myself: A Memoir of My Times, 1995	box 23	folder 12
Touch and Go: A Memoir, 2005-2008	box 52	folder 11
Will the Circle Be Unbroken?: Reflections on Death, Rebirth, and Hunger for a Faith, 2001-2002	box 67	folder 10-11
Miscellaneous (Baldwin, Chicago, etc.), 2005-2008	box 76	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Theriault, Reg. <i>The Unmaking of the American Working Class</i> , 1995-2004	box 67	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Thompson, Carol. African Art Portfolio: An Illustrated Introduction: Masterpieces from the Eleventh to the Twentieth Centuries, 1993-1996	box 23	folder 13
Thompson, E. P. (Edward Palmer)		
Customs in Common: Studies in Traditional Popular Culture, 1991-1992	box 23	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
The Essential E.P.Thompson, 1998-2001	box 23	folder 16
The Romantics: England in a Revolutionary Age, 1983-1998	box 23	folder 17-19
Witness Against the Beast: William Blake and the Moral Law, 1992	box 23	folder 20
Titmuss, Richard M. <i>The Gift Relationship: From Human</i> Blood to Social Policy, 1996-1997	box 23	folder 21

Trillin, Alice. <i>Dear Bruno</i> , 1995-1996 <u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)	box 37	folder 1-3
Troutt, David Dante. <i>The Monkey Suit: And Other Short Fiction on African Americans and Justice</i> , 1995-1999	box 37	folder 4-6
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2070]		
Vanderbilt, Tom. <i>The Sneaker Book: Anatomy of an Industry and an Icon</i> , 1997-1999	box 37	folder 7-11
Physical Description: (4 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2072]		
Verbitsky, Horacio		
Confessions of an Argentine Dirty Warrior: A Firsthand Account of Atrocity, 1995-1997 2003-2004, 1995-1997, 2003-2004	box 52	folder 12-15
Physical Description: (4 Folders)		
Confessions of an Argentine Dirty Warrior: A Firsthand Account of Atrocity, 2004-2005	box 46	folder 17
Vidal, John. McLibel: Burger Culture on Trial, 1997-1999	box 37	folder 12-13
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Viel, Tanguy. <i>The Absolute Perfection of Crime: A Novel</i> , 2001-2004	box 67	folder 14-16
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Volodine, Antoine. <i>Naming the Jungle</i> , 1994-1996	box 37	folder 14
Wagner, David. What's Love Got to Do with It?: A Critical Look at American Charity, 1997-2001	box 37	folder 15-16
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2074]		
Walker, Alice		
Possessing the Secret of Joy: A Novel, 2007-2008	box 41	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2083]

We Are the Ones We Have Been Waiting For: Inner Light in a Time of Darkness, 2006-2007	box 25	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Wallerstein, Immanuel		
After Liberalism, 1993-1999	box 37	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until2074]		
The Decline of American Power: The U.S. in a Chaotic World, 2002-2005	box 75	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2077]		
The Essential Wallerstein, 1999-2001	box 37	folder 19-20
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until2074]		
European Universalism: The Rhetoric of Power, 2004-2006	box 75	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Utopistics: Or, Historical Choices of the Twenty-first Century, 1995-1999	box 19	folder 4
Wallis, Jim. The Soul of Politics: A Practical and Prophetic Vision for Change, 1994	box 65	folder 1-2

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Vard, Kyle		
History in the Making: An Absorbing Look at How American History Has Changed in the Telling over the Last 200 Years, 2005	box 76	folder 24
Not Written in Stone: Learning and Unlearning American History Through 200 Years of Textbooks, 2006-2008	box 76	folder 24-25
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Washington, Linn. <i>Black Judges on Justice: Perspectives</i> from the Bench, 1992-1998	box 65	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2069]		
Wells, Tom and Richard A. Leo. <i>The Wrong Guys: Murder, False Confessions, and the Norfolk Four</i> , 2005-2007	box 25	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Wheelock, Anne. <i>Crossing the Tracks: How "Untracking"</i> Can Save America's Schools, 1992-1994	box 65	folder 5-6
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Whitaker, Reg. <i>The End of Privacy: How Total</i> Surveillance Is Becoming a Reality, 1996-1999	box 19	folder 5
Whittelsey, Frances Cerra and Marcia Carroll. Women Pay More: And How to Put a Stop to It, 1994-1997	box 65	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2072]		
Wicomb, Zoë, 1990 1995-1997, 1990, 1995-1997	box 65	folder 9

Scope and Contents

(Primarily related to David's Story, which was published elsewhere)

Willis, Deborah. Picturing Us: African American Identity in Photography, 1992-1994	box 65	folder 10-15
Physical Description: (6 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2068]		
Willis Deborah and Schomberg Center. <i>Early Black Photographers 1840-1940</i> , 1990-1992	box 65	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Wilson, Fred. Mining the Museum, 1992-1996	box 65	folder 18-20
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until2068]		
Wolff, Edward N		
Top Heavy: The Increasing Inequality of Wealth in America and What Can Be Done About It, 1996	box 65	folder 21
Top Heavy: The Increasing Inequality of Wealth in America and What Can Be Done About It, 1999-2000	box 52	folder 16
Womack, Jr., John.		
Rebellion in Chiapas: An Historical Reader, 1994-1998 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	box 34	folder 1-2
Rebellion in Chiapas: An Historical Reader, 1998-1999	box 19	folder 8
"Work,", 1999	box 52	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
(Chapters from a manuscript on industrial workers in Verzcruz, 1880-1950 with related correspondence)		
Women's Action Coalition. WAC Stats: The Facts About Women, 1993	box 34	folder 3
Worsley, Peter. <i>Knowledges: Culture, Counterculture, Subculture</i> , 1996-1999	box 34	folder 4
Wyman, David S. Abandonment of the Jews, 1997-1999	box 34	folder 5

Wyman, David S. and Rafael Medoff. A Race Against Death: Peter Bergson, America, and the Holocaust, 1985

1997-2002, 1985, 1997-2002

Physical Description: (3 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until2077]

box 75 folder 15-17

box 52

Young, Marilyn B. and Yuki Tanaka, eds. Bombing

Civilians: A Twentieth-Century History, 2007

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: **Conditions Governing Access**

[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2082]

Zha, Jianying. China Pop: How Soap Operas, Tabloids, and Bestsellers Are Transforming a Culture--Chinese

Medial Contract, 1992

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2067]

box 34

folder 6

folder 18-19

Zinn, Howard. A People's History of the United States:

Abridged Teaching Edition, 1994-1999

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2072]

box 34

folder 7-8

Subseries I.2: Alphabetical by Title, 1989-2011

Arrangement

Arranged alphabetically by title. In many cases New Press used the working title, rather than the final title, for filing purposes. Where this is the case, both titles are noted in the container list.

Scope and Contents

This subseries includes the main set of editorial files by title and the acquisitions files of Colin Robinson, which were maintained as two separate sets of files.

Title/Description **Instances**

Subseries I.2.1: Editorial Files by Title, 1989-2011

Arrangement

Arranged alphabetically by title.

Scope and Contents

These file contain editorial correspondence, clippings, contracts, drafts, proposals, and other records pertaining to marketing, permissions, publicity, and production.

Scope and Contents

Empty files for Bandits, Bombs and Bandwidth, In Search of an Enemy, Making a Killing, and Unexpected Chicagolandwere found during processing and removed from the collection.

/Description	Instances	
0 Excellent Reasons (Series), 2008	box 70	folder 17
0 Excellent Reasons for National Health Care (Mary D'Brien and Martha Livingston, eds.), 2007-2009	box 69	folder 25-26
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2083]		
10 Excellent Reasons Not to Hate Taxes (Stephanie Greenwood, eds.), 2006-2009	box 69	folder 27-28
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 28 RESTRICTED until2081]		
10 Excellent Reasons to Not Eat Meat (Working Title), (Moby and Miyun Park, eds.), 2008-2009	box 46	folder 30
Scope and Contents		
(Published as <i>Gristle: From Factory Farms to Food Safety (Thinking Twice About the Meat We Eat)</i>)		
1877 America's Year of Living Violently (Michael A. Bellesiles), 2009-2010	box 46	folder 31
After the Fall: New Yorkers Remember September 2001 and the Years That Followed (Mary Marshall Clark, Peter Bearman, Catherine Ellis, Stephen Drury Smith, eds.), 2011	box 46	folder 32
African Art Portfolio: An Illustrated Introduction: Masterpieces from the Eleventh to the Twentieth Centuries (Carol Thompson), 1993	box 64	folder 17
Al' America: Travels Through America's Arab and Islamic Roots (Jonathan Curiel), 2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 46	folder 33-34
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 33 RESTRICTED until2082]

box 67	folder 18
box 62	folder 1
box 27	folder 39-40
box 62	folder 2-3
box 27	folder 41-42
box 67	folder 19
box 67	folder 19 folder 20
box 67	folder 20
	box 62 box 62

[Folder 44 RESTRICTED until2081]

Asian Art Portfolio: Masterpieces from the Asia Society (Asia Society), 1994-1995	box 67	folder 21
Baby Mamas (Working Title) (Robin Templeton), 2007-2008	box 73	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until2083]		
Bad News: How America's Business Press Missed the Story of the Century (Anya Schiffrin, ed.), 2009-2010	box 62	folder 4-5
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until2085]		
A Badly Flawed Election: Debating Bush v. Gore, the Supreme Court, and American Democracy (Ronald Dworkin, ed.), 2001-2002	box 27	folder 45-46
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 46 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Barbed Wire: A Political History (Olivier Razac), 2001-2002	box 62	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2076]		
Berenice Abbott: Changing New York (Bonnie Yochelson)Reviews/Publicity, 1999-2000	box 62	folder 8
The Betrayal of Work: How Low-Wage Jobs Fail 30 Million Americans (Beth Shulman), 2000-2005	box 27	folder 47-48
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 48 RESTRICTED until2078]

Beyond the Echo Chamber: Reshaping Politics Through	box 62	folder 9-10
Networked Progressive Media (Jessica Clark and Tracy Van Slyke), 2009		
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2084]		
Big Blondes (Jean Echenoz), 1989-1998	box 67	folder 22
Big History: From the Big Bang to the Present (Cynthia Stokes Brown), 2006-2009	box 73	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Bill Moyers Journal: The Conversation Continues (Bill Moyers), circa, 2012	box 62	folder 11
The Biodiversity Crisis: Losing What Counts (Michael J. Novacek, ed.), 2001	box 69	folder 1
Bitterly Divided: The South's Inner Civil War (David Williams), 2005-2008	box 62	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Black Against Empire: the History and Politics of the Black Panther Party (Joshua Bloom and Waldo E. Martin, Jr.), 2004	box 62	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
(Ultimately published by University of California Press in 2013.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2079]		
Black Teachers on Teaching (Michele Foster), 1996-1998	box 67	folder 23

This Blinding Absence of Light: A Novel (Tahar Ben Jelloun), 2002	box 69	folder 2
Blood and Faith: The Purging of Muslim Spain (Matthew Carr), 2007-2008	box 75	folder 35
Blue Covenant: The Global Water Crisis and the Coming Battle for the Right to Water (Maude Barlow), 2002-2007	box 62	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
The Body Hunters: Testing New Drugs on the World's Poorest Patients (Sonia Shah), 2003-2006	box 53	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Brecht's Mistress: A Novel (Jacques-Pierre Amette), 2004-2005	box 62	folder 17
Brilliant Disguise: The Life and Times of Jay Silverheels (Paul Chaat Smith, 1997-2006	box 53	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2073]		
Bronzeville: Black Chicago in Pictures 19411943 (Maren Stange), 1999-2004	box 62	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2074]		
Brown v. Board: The Landmark Oral Argument Before the Supreme Court (Leon Friedman, ed.), 2004	box 62	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Capital Moves: RCA's Seventy-Year Quest for Cheap Labor (Jefferson Cowie), 2006	box 62	folder 22

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2081]

A Catholic Enlightenment (Working Title) (Daniel C. Maguire), 2006-2007	box 62	folder 23-24
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Published as Whose Church? A Concise Guide to Progressive Catholicism)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Central Intelligence Agency (CIA) Jewels Book (National Security Archives (Tom Blanton / John Prados), 2007	box 73	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
(Proposal; appears to be unpublished.)		
Challenging China: Struggle and Hope in an Era of Change (Sharon Hom and Stacy Mosher, eds.), 2006-2008	box 53	folder 5
The Chicken Chronicles: Sitting with the Angels Who Have Returned with My Memories: Glorious, Rufus, Gertrude Stein, Splendor, Hortensia, Agnes of God, the Gladyses, & Babe: A Memoir (Alice Walker), 2010	box 62	folder 25-26
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2085]		
China Central Television (CCTV) (Ying Zhu)Contract, 2008	box 73	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
(Published as Two Billion Eyes: The Story of China Central Television)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2083]		
Chinese America: The Untold Story of America's Oldest New Community (Peter Kwong and Dušanka Mišcevic), 2001-2006	box 53	folder 6-7

<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access	

[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Christ the Jew (Working Title) (Daniel Boyarin) Contracts, 2008-2009	box 73	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
(Published as <i>The Jewish Gospels: The Story of the Jewish Christ</i>)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2083]		
The Citizen Machine: Governing by Television in 1950s America (Anna McCarthy), 2009-2010	box 62	folder 27-28
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 28 RESTRICTED until2079]		
The Class of '75: Reflections on the Last Quarter of the 20th Century by Harvard Graduates, 2001-2004	box 35	folder 3
The Class of '75: Reflections on the Last Quarter of the 20th Century by Harvard GraduatesPermissions, 2001-2002	box 21	
Colossus in Ruins (Jonathan Veitch), 1999-2001	box 73	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2074]		
The Color of Wealth: The Story Behind the U.S. Racial Wealth Divide (Meizhu Lui, Bárbara Robles, Betsy Leondar-Wright, Rose Brewer, and Rebecca Adamson), 2000 2004-2005, 2000, 2004-2005	box 53	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Cold War Triumphalism: The Misuse of History After the Fall of Communism (Ellen Schrecker, ed.), 2000-2004	box 22	folder 7-8

Conditions Governing Access
Conditions Governing Access:
Physical Description: (2 Folders)

[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2079]

[Folder o Restricted diffile 0.79]		
Communication Revolution: Critical Junctures and the Future of Media (Robert W. McChesney), 2007-2008	box 53	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Conned: How Millions Went to Prison, Lost the Vote, and Helped Send George W. Bush to the White House (Sasha Abramsky), 2004-2006	box 53	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Conspiracy in the Streets: The Extraordinary Trial of the Chicago Eight (Jon Wiener, ed.), 2002-2006	box 22	folder 9
Corruption (Tahar Ben Jelloun), 1995-1996	box 69	folder 3
Cosmic Horizons: Astronomy at the Cutting Edge (Steven Soter and Neil deGrasse Tyson, eds.), 2001	box 69	folder 4
Creole Folktales (Patrick Chamoiseau), 1994-1995	box 69	folder 5
The Crisis in American Trade Unions (Bill Fletcher, Jr. and Fernando Gapasin), 2005	box 53	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Not published by New Press. May have been published as <i>Solidarity Divided: The Crisis in Organized Labor and a New Path toward Social Justice</i> by the University of California Press in 2008.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Critical Views of September 11: Analyses from Around the World (Eric Hershberg and Kevin W. Moore), 2002	box 22	folder 10
Critical Views of September 11: Analyses from Around	box 76	folder 13

Crossing into America: The New Literature of Immigration (Louis G. Mendoza and S. Shankar, eds.), 2000-2005	box 53	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until2076]		
Crossing the Tracks: How "Untracking" Can Save America's Schools (Anne Wheelock), 1992-1996	box 69	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
The Darker Nations: A People's History of the Third World (Vijay Prashad), 2002-2008	box 53	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Dead Man in Paradise: Unraveling a Murder from a Time of Revolution (James B. MacKinnon), 2004-2007	box 22	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
The Devil in Dover: An Insider's Story of Dogma v. Darwin in Small-Town America (Lauri Lebo), 2006-2008	box 69	folder 29-30
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 30 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Dick: The Man Who is President (Working Title) (John Nichols), 2004-2005	box 53	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Published title is: The Rise and Rise of Richard B. Cheney: Unlocking the Mysteries of the Most Powerful Vice President in American History)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Digital Destiny: New Media and the Future of Democracy (Jeff Chester), 2008	box 70	folder 19

Dr. Seuss Goes to War: The World War II Editorial Cartoons of Theodor Seuss Geisel (Richard H. Minear), 1998-2000	box 70	folder 1-4
Physical Description: (4 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until2074]		
Scope and Contents		
(Includes photocopies of cartons from the 1940s. The photocopies in Folder 4 May be related to <i>Dr. Seuss & Co. Go to War</i> ; a separate book by André Schiffrin)		
Dr. Seuss & Co. Go to War: The World War II Editorial Cartoons of America's Leading Comic Artists (André Schiffrin), 1998 2009, 1998, 2009	box 73	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
(Primarily related to copyright, and Schiffrin's book party)		
The Dream Life: Movies, Media, and the Mythology of the Sixties (J. Hoberman), 2001-2005	box 53	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2077]		
The Empire Strikes Out: How Baseball Sold U.S. Foreign Policy and Promoted the American Way Abroad (Robert Elias), 2006-2009	box 73	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2081]		
The Empire Strikes Out: How Baseball Sold U.S. Foreign Policy and Promoted the American Way Abroad (Robert Elias), 2009-2010	box 22	folder 13
The End of the Line: How Overfishing Is Changing the	box 22	folder 14
World and What We Eat (Charles Clover), 2005-2007		
	box 53	folder 24-25

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until2081]

Enemy Combatant: My Imprisonment at Guantánamo, Bagram, and Kandahar (Moazzam Begg and Victoria Brittain), 2005-2006	box 2	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Entertaining America: Jews, Movies, and Broadcasting (J. Hoberman and Jeffrey Shandler), 2002	box 22	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
(Published by Princeton University Press)		
Epidemic!: The World of Infectious Disease (Rob DeSalle, ed.), 1999	box 69	folder 8
The Essential Chomsky (Noam Chomsky, edited by Anthony Arnove), 2006-2007	box 69	folder 31-32
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 32 RESTRICTED until2082]		
The Essential Gunnar Myrdal (Örjan Appelqvist and Stellan Andersson, eds.), 1998-2005	box 14	folder 1-9
Physical Description: (9 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Every Handgun Is Aimed at You: The Case for Banning Handguns (Josh Sugarmann), 1999-2005	box 22	folder 16
Evil Paradises: Dreamworlds of Neoliberalism (Mike Davis and Daniel Bertrand Monk, eds.), 2005-2006	box 2	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2081]		
The Fables of La Fontaine (Marc Chagall), 1997	box 69	folder 9
Families and Freedom: A Documentary History of African-American Kinship in the Civil War Era (Ira Berlin and Leslie S. Rowland, eds.), 1996-1997	box 69	folder 10

A Field Guide to the Commons (Working Title) (Jay Walljasper and On the Commons), 2009	box 22	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
(Contracts only. Published as All That We Share: How to Save the Economy, the Environment, the Internet, Democracy, Our Communities, and Everything Else That Belongs to All of Us)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2084]		
Field Guide to the Global Economy (Sarah Anderson, John Cavanagh, and Thea Lee), 2005	box 69	folder 11
A Field Guide to the Right (Working Title) (Lee Fang), 2010	box 22	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
(Contracts only. Published as <i>The Machine: A Field Guide to the Resurgent Right</i>)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2085]		
Field Guide to the U.S. Economy: A Compact and Irreverent Guide to Economic Life in America (Jonathan Teller-Elsberg, Nancy Folbre, and James Heintz), 2000	box 69	folder 12
Fighting Words: An Illustrated History of Newspaper Accounts of the Civil War (Andrew S. Coopersmith), 2001-2005	box 22	folder 19-20
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Firing Back: Against the Tyranny of the Market 2 (Pierre Bourdieu), 2000-2003	box 62	folder 29
The First American Revolution: Before Lexington and Concord (Ray Raphael), 1999-2002	box 22	folder 21
A Floating City of Peasants: The Great Migration in Contemporary China (Floris-Jan van Luyn), 2006-2007	box 2	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		

[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2082]

box 22 For Reasons of State (Noam Chomsky), 2002-2003 folder 22-23 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: **Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2077] Founders: The People Who Brought You a Nation (Ray box 73 folder 9-10 Raphael), 2007 **Physical Description:** (2 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2082] Foundations of Empire (Working Title) (Daniel Garcia), box 73 folder 11 2007 **Scope and Contents** (Published as Rabble: A People's History of War and Rebellion in Colonial North America) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [RESTRICTED until2082] Founding Myths: Stories That Hide Our Patriotic Past box 73 folder 12-13 (Ray Raphael), 2002-2006 **Physical Description:** (2 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2079] Framing the Black Panthers: The Spectacular Rise of a Black Power Icon (Jane Rhodes) 1998-2007 box 2 folder 7-9 **Physical Description:** (3 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2082] box 22 folder 24 2007

Scope and Contents

(Primarily deals with permissions)

Free at Last: A Documentary History of Slavery, Freedom, and the Civil War (Ira Berlin et al, eds.), circa, 1994	box 69	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
(Press release, only.)		
Free at Last: A Documentary History of Slavery, Freedom, and the Civil War (Ira Berlin et al, eds.), 2006	box 22	folder 25
Freedom's Unfinished Revolution: An Inquiry into the Civil War and Reconstruction (American Social History Project, ed.), 1996-1997	box 69	folder 14
The Freedoms We Lost: Consent and Resistance in Revolutionary America (Barbara Clark Smith), 2004-2010	box 22	folder 26
From the Folks Who Brought You the Weekend: A Short, Illustrated History of Labor in the United States (Priscilla Murolo and A.B. Chitty), 1997-2006 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 22	folder 27-28
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 28 RESTRICTED until2072]		
From Welfare State to Real Estate: Regime Change in New York City, 1974 to the Present (Kim Moody), 2005	box 22	folder 29
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2080]		
Front Lines: Political Plays by American Women (Alexis Greene and Shirley Lauro, eds.), 2008	box 10	folder 6-7
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2083]		
The Genius of Impeachment: The Founders' Cure for Royalism (John Nichols), 2006-2007	box 2	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

Conditions Governing Access:

[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2082]

The German Army and Genocide: Crimes Against War Prisoners, Jews, and Other Civilians 19391944 (Hamburg Institute for Social Research, ed.), 1999	box 19	folder 2
Getting Ghost: Two Young Lives and the Struggle for the Soul of an American City (Luke Bergmann), 2006-2008	box 2	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2083]		
The Gift of the Past (Working Title) (Gar Alperovitz and Lew Daly), 2007-2008	box 22	folder 30
Scope and Contents		
(Published as: <i>Unjust Deserts: How the Rich Are Taking Our Common Inheritance and Why We Should Take It Back</i>)		
Global Inc.: An Atlas of the Multinational Corporation (Medard Gabel and Henry Bruner), 2000-2003	box 2	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2078]		
God Needs No Passport: Immigrants and the Changing American Religious Landscape (Peggy Levitt), 2006-2008	box 22	folder 31-32
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2081]		
Godless in America (Working Title) (Gary Laderman), 2008	box 22	folder 33-34
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Published as Sacred Matters: Celebrity Worship, Sexual Ecstasies, the Living Dead, and Other Signs of Religious Life in the United States)		

[Folder 34 RESTRICTED until2083]

The Gospel According to Sarah (Anthea Butler), 2011	box 75	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2086]		
Group Dynamics: Family Portraits and Scenes of Everyday Life at the New-York Historical Society (New York Historical Society), 2006	box 22	folder 35
Gun Show Nation: Gun Culture and American Democracy (Joan Burbick), 2005-2006	box 22	folder 36-37
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 37 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Harlem on My Mind: Cultural Capital of Black America, 19001968 (Allon Schoener), 1994-1995	box 76	folder 14
Harlem on My Mind: Cultural Capital of Black America, 19001968 (Allon Schoener), 2006-2007	box 75	folder 18
The Health of Nations: Why Inequality Is Harmful to Your Health (Ichiro Kawachi and Bruce P. Kennedy), 1999-2003	box 2	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Heavy Traffic: Dispatches from the Western Borders (Working Title), 2010	box 73	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only.)		
Help Wanted: Tales from the First Job Front (Sydney Lewis), 2001	box 69	folder 15
History in the Making: An Absorbing Look at How American History Has Changed in the Telling over the Last 200 Years (Kyle Ward), 2006	box 22	folder 38-39

<u>Physical Description</u>: (2 Folders) <u>Conditions Governing Access:</u> <u>Conditions Governing Access</u>

[Folder 39 RESTRICTED until2081]

History Lessons: How Textbooks from Around the World

box 22

folder 40-41

Portray U.S. History (Dana Lindaman and Kyle Ward),

2002-2006

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 41 RESTRICTED until2078]

A History of Bombing (Seven Lindqvist)

1999-2002

2000

box 25

folder 5-6

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

box 73

folder 15

Scope and Contents

(Contracts, only.)

<u>Conditions Governing Access:</u>

Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2075]

History of the NAACP (Patricia Sullivan), 1998-2009

box 22

folder 42-43

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Scope and Contents

(Published as Lift Every Voice: The NAACP and the

Making of the Civil Rights Movement)

Conditions Governing Access:

Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2084]

History of the Other (Peace Research Institute in the

Middle East (PRIME)), 2005

box 22

folder 44

Scope and Contents

(Appears to have been published as Side by Side:

Parallel Histories of Israel-Palestine)

box 30

folder 1-2

Home Fronts: A Wartime America Reader (Michael S. Foley and Brendan P. O'Malley, eds.), 2004-2008

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

- Page 71 -

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2079]

[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until2078]

How Long Must We Wait? The Fight for Racial Equality in the American New Media (Juan Gonzalez and Joseph Torres), 2005-2007	box 2	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Appears to be unpublished. A similar title, <i>News For All The People: The Epic Story of Race and the American Media</i> , was published by Verso in 2011.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2080]		
How PowerPoint Makes You Stupid: The Faulty Causality, Sloppy Logic, Decontextualized Data, and Seductive Showmanship That Have Taken Over Our Thinking (Franck Frommer), 2011	box 62	folder 34
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2086]		
How the Hindus Became Jews (Working Title) (Vijay Prashad), 2009	box 73	folder 16
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2084]		
Husband of a Fanatic: A Personal Journey Through India, Pakistan, Love, and Hate (Amitava Kumar), 2001-2005	box 2	folder 20
In the Shadow of a Generation (Working Title) (Astra Taylor), 2002-2007	box 73	folder 24-25
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		

(Appears to be unpublished.)

Conditions Governing Access:

The Indispensable Zinn: The Essential Writings of the "People's Historian" (Timothy Patrick McCarthy, ed.), 2010-2011	box 73	folder 17
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2085]		
Inequality Matters: The Growing Economic Divide in America and Its Poisonous Consequences (James Lardner and David A. Smith, eds.), 2006-2007	box 69	folder 33
The Infernal Machine: A History of Terrorism (Matthew Carr), 2006-2008	box 62	folder 35
Information Feudalism: Who Owns the Knowledge Economy? (Peter Drahos and John Braithwaite), 2001-2006	box 2	folder 21
Inside Urban Teaching (Working Title) (Megan Blumenreich and Beverly Falk), 2009	box 62	folder 36
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only. Published as <i>Teaching Matters:</i> Stories from Inside City Schools)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2084]		
Interesting Times: A Twentieth-Century Life (Eric Hobsbawm), 2003-2004	box 62	folder 37
International Solidarity (Dana Frank), 2004	box 73	folder 26
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only. Appears to be unpublished.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2079]		
Inventing the Axis of Evil: The Truth About North Korea, Iran, and Syria (Bruce Cumings, Ervand	box 25	folder 7-8
Abrahamian, and Moshe Ma'oz), 2003-2005		

[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2078]

Invisible Punishment: The Collateral Consequences of Mass Imprisonment (Marc Mauer and Meda Chesney-Lind, eds.), 2000-2003	box 30	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2076]		
Invisible Punishment: The Collateral Consequences of Mass Imprisonment (Marc Mauer and Meda Chesney-Lind, eds.), 2003	box 70	folder 22
Iran: The 1953 Coup (Ervand Abrahamian), 2003, 1953, 2003	box 25	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Published as The Coup: 1953 the CIA, and the Roots of Modern U.SIranian Relations		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10[RESTRICTED until2078]		
Iran: A People Interrupted (Hamid Dabashi), 2005-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 62	folder 38-39
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
Conditions Governing Access	box 2	folder 22-23
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 39 RESTRICTED until2080] Iraq and the Lessons of Vietnam: Or, How Not to Learn from the Past (Lloyd C. Gardner and Marilyn B. Young,	box 2	folder 22-23
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 39 RESTRICTED until2080] Iraq and the Lessons of Vietnam: Or, How Not to Learn from the Past (Lloyd C. Gardner and Marilyn B. Young, eds.), 2006	box 2	folder 22-23
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 39 RESTRICTED until2080] Iraq and the Lessons of Vietnam: Or, How Not to Learn from the Past (Lloyd C. Gardner and Marilyn B. Young, eds.), 2006 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access:	box 2	folder 22-23
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 39 RESTRICTED until2080] Iraq and the Lessons of Vietnam: Or, How Not to Learn from the Past (Lloyd C. Gardner and Marilyn B. Young, eds.), 2006 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access	box 2 box 64	folder 22-23

[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2077]

Jane Fonda and the War in Vietnam (Working Title) (Mary Hershberger), 2004-2005	box 64	folder 3-4
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Published as Jane Fonda's War: A Political Biography of an Antiwar Icon)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Jane Fonda's Words of Politics and Passion (Mary Hershberger), 2005-2007	box 64	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Japan (John Dower), 2003	box 25	folder 11
Jews and American Comics: An Illustrated History of an American Art Form (Paul Buhle, ed.), 2007-2008	box 64	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2083]		
Jews for Buchanan: Did You Hear the One About the Theft of the American Presidency? (John Nichols), 2001-2003	box 40	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Keeping Down the Black Vote: Race and the Demobilization of American Voters (Frances Fox Piven, Lorraine C. Minnite, and Margaret Groarke), 2007	box 40	folder 3
Conditions Governing Access:		

[RESTRICTED until2082]

Keeping Down the Black Vote: Race and the Demobilization of American Voters (Frances Fox Piven, Lorraine C. Minnite, and Margaret Groarke), 2007-2009	box 75	folder 36
Kill Khalid: The Failed Mossad Assassination of Khalid Mishal and the Rise of Hamas (Paul McGeough), 2007-2009	box 73	folder 27
Kindergarten: A Teacher, Her Students, and a Year of Learning (Julie Diamond), 2008	box 10	folder 11
The Korean War (Bruce Cumings)Contact, 2000-2006	box 25	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
(Ultimately published by Random House in 2010.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2075]		
Koretsky: The Soviet Photo Poster: 19301984 (Erika Wolf), 2010	box 75	folder 31
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2085]		
Labor Rising: The Past and Future of Working People in America (Daniel Katz and Richard A. Greenwald, eds.), 2009	box 30	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2084]		
The Land Where the Blues Began (Alan Lomax), 1989 2001-2005, 1989, 2001-2005	box 64	folder 9
Law in a Lawless Land: Diary of a Limpieza in Colombia (Michael Taussig), 2002-2005	box 40	folder 4
Latin America After Neoliberalism: Turning the Tide in the 21st Century? (Eric Hershberg and Fred Rosen, eds.), 2005-2006	box 40	folder 5
Legal Lynching: The Death Penalty and America's Future (Rev. Jesse L. Jackson Sr., Rep. Jesse Jackson Jr., and Bruce Shapiro), 2000-2002	box 40	folder 6-7

Physical Description: (2 Folders)
Conditions Governing Access:
Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2077]

Lessons of Empire: Imperial Histories and American Power (Craig Calhoun, Frederick Cooper, and Kevin W. Moore, eds.), 2004-2005	box 64	folder 10
The Lexicon of Labor: More Than 500 Key Terms, Biographical Sketches, and Historical Insights Concerning Labor in America (R. Emmett Murray), 1999-2008	box 70	folder 5
Lift Every Voice: The NAACP and the Making of the Civil Rights Movement (Patricia Sullivan), 1997-2001 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2073]	box 76	folder 15-16
[101401 10 11201110122 4111120, 0]		
Living "Illegal": The Human Face of Unauthorized Immigration (Marie Friedmann Marquardt, Timothy J. Steigenga, Philip J. Williams, and Manuel A. Vásquez), 2010	box 64	folder 11
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2085]		
Lonesome Rangers: Homeless Minds, Promised Lands, Fugitive Cultures (John Leonard), 2000-2002 2006, 2000-2002, 2006	box 25	folder 13-14
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2076]		
The Long Road to Baghdad: A History of U.S. Foreign Policy from the 1970s to the Present (Lloyd C. Gardner), 2005-2008	box 64	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2083]		
	box 76	folder 17

(Contracts, check requests related to travel only.)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2077]

[RESTRICTED WIRII20//]		
The Lost Soul of Higher Education: Corporatization, the Assault on Academic Freedom, and the End of the American University (Ellen Schrecker), 2007-2010	box 30	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2082]		
The Lost World of Arab Modernism: A Brief History from Nasser to Bin Laden (Saad Mehio), 2002-2007	box 73	folder 28
Lula and the Workers Party in Brazil (Sue Branford and Bernardo Kucinski), 2003-2004	box 64	folder 14
Making Love: A Novel (Jean-Philippe Toussaint), 2003-2004	box 25	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Making Work Pay: America After Welfare (Robert Kuttner, ed.), 2001	box 40	folder 8
A Matter of Law: A Memoir of Struggle in the Cause of Equal Rights (Robert L. Carter), 2002-2005	box 64	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2080]		
The Maze of Fear: Security and Migration After 9/11 (John Tirman, ed.), 2004	box 64	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only.)		
May It Please the CourtLive Recordings (Stephanie Guitton and Peter Irons, eds.), 1991-1997	box 25	folder 17-20

New Press records 10553372 Physical Description: (4 Folders) Media and Empire: The United States and Global box 40 folder 9-10 Communication (Robert McChesney and John Bellamy Foster), 2005 Physical Description: (2 Folders) **Scope and Contents** (Unpublished) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2080] folder 18-19 The Mexican Revolution (Adolfo Gilly), 2003-2006 box 64 Physical Description: (2 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2081] The Mexican Revolution (Adolfo Gilly), 2002-2005 box 70 folder 16 folder 20 Mismeasuring Our Lives: Why GDP Doesn't Add box 64 Up (Joseph E. Stiglitz, Amartya Sen, and Jean-Paul Fitoussi), 2009 A Moment of War (Laurie Lee), 1993-1994 box 76 folder 18 Moyers on America: A Journalist and His Times (Bill box 40 folder 11-15 Moyers), 2003-2007 **Physical Description:** (5 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access**

box 40	folder 16-18	
box 77	folder 19	
box 64	folder 21	
	box 77	box 77 folder 19

Myths of Free Trade: Why American Trade Policy Has Failed (Sherrod Brown), 2002-2005	box 40	folder 19-20
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2077]		
Nazi Anti-semitism: From Prejudice to the Holocaust (Philippe Burrin), 2004-2005	box 25	folder 25
The New American Empire: A 21st Century Teach-In on U.S. Foreign Policy (Lloyd C. Gardner and Marilyn B. Young, eds.), 2004-2005	box 64	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2080]		
The New Americans: Seven Families Journey to Another Country (Rubén Martínez), 2002-2005	box 40	folder 21-22
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 22 RESTRICTED until2077]		
The New Blue Media: How Michael Moore, MoveOn.org, Jon Stewart and Company Are Transforming Progressive Politics (Theodore Hamm), 2007-2008	box 40	folder 23-24
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until2077]		
The New Field Guide to the U.S. Economy: A Compact and Irreverent Guide to Economic Life in America (Nancy Folbre), 1994-1997	box 69	folder 16
The New Victorians: Poverty, Politics, and Propaganda in Two Gilded Ages (Stephen Pimpare), 2002-2004 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 40	folder 25-26
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2079]		
No Equal Justice: Race and Class in the American Criminal Justice System (David Cole), 2011	box 46	folder 15

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2086]

Nobel Lectures: From the Literature Laureates 1986 to 2006, 2006-2007	box 70	folder 6
North Korea: Another Country (Bruce Cumings), 2000-2004	box 25	folder 26-27
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 27 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Not Only for Myself: Identity, Politics, and the Law (Martha Minow), 1995-1997	box 69	folder 17
Not Written in Stone: Learning and Unlearning American History Through 200 Years of Textbooks (Kyle Ward), 2009-2010	box 64	folder 24
Notes on the Occupation: Palestinian Lives (Eric Hazan), 2007	box 70	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Nothing to Hide: Mental Illness in the Family (Jean J. Beard and Peggy Gillespie)-Premium Sale-Abridgement, 2008	box 70	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2083]		
Objectivity and Liberal Scholarship (Noam Chomsky), 2003	box 64	folder 25-26
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Offshore: Tax Havens and the Rule of Global Crime (Alain Deneault), 2010-2011	box 75	folder 24-26
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2078] Offshore: Tax Havens and the Rule of Global Crime (Alain Deneault), 2010-2011	box 75	folder 24-26

[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2085]

Oil: A Concise Guide to the Most Important Product on Earth (Matthew Yeomans), 2003-2004	box 17	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2079]		
On Empire: America, War, and Global Supremacy (Eric Hobsbawm), 2008	box 64	folder 27
The Origins of Nazi Violence (Enzo Traverso), 2002	box 75	folder 3
Our Unfree Press: 100 Years of Radical Media Criticism (Robert W. McChesney and Ben Scott, eds.), 2002	box 76	folder 19-20
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 20 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Out of the Classroom and into the World: Learning from Field Trips, Educating from Experience, and Unlocking the Potential of Our Students and Teachers (Salvatore Vascellaro), 2010-2011	box 73	folder 29
Out of this World: How Mainstream Media's Neglect of International News Cuts the U.S. Off From Reality, Destroys Citizenship and Endangers America (John Nichols), 2007	box 17	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Palante (Michael Abramson), 2006	box 17	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Paul Robeson: A Biography (Martin Duberman), 1993-1997	box 64	folder 28-29
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 29 RESTRICTED until2069]		
Paul Robeson: A Biography (Martin Duberman), circa,	box 70	folder 26-29

Physical Description: (4 Folders)

Scope and Contents

(Paul Robeson, Jr. commentary on Duberman book chapters 1-19, pages 159-378, with Duberman's replies in the margin. Photocopy of original.)

A People's Art History of the United States: 250 Years of Activist Art and Artists Working in Social Justice Movements (Nicolas Lampert), 2003-2008

Physical Description: (4 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access**

[Folder 33 RESTRICTED until2082]

People's History Series (Howard Zinn, ed.), 2000-2006

Scope and Contents

(Contracts only)

A People's History of the American Revolution: How Common People Shaped the Fight for Independence (Ray Raphael), 2001 2005, 2001, 2005

A People's History of the Civil War: Struggles for the Meaning of Freedom (David Williams), 1999-2005

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 37 RESTRICTED until2077]

A People's History of Poverty in America (Stephen Pimpare), 2004-2008

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Scope and Contents

(A New Press People's History, Howard Zinn, Series Editor)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2083]

A People's History of Sports in the United States: 250 Years of Politics, Protest, People, and Play (Dave Zirin),

2005-2007

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

box 64

folder 30-33

box 64

folder 34

box 64

box 64

folder 36-37

folder 35

box 17

folder 5-6

box 17

folder 7-8

(A New Press People's History, Howard Zinn, Series Editor)

Conditions Governing Access:

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2080]

A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 2005	box 64	folder 38
A People's History of the U.S. Military: Ordinary Soldiers Reflect on Their Experience of War, from the American Revolution to Afghanistan (Michael A. Bellesiles), 2010	box 64	folder 39
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2085]		
A People's History of the Vietnam War (Jonathan Neale), 2003	box 64	folder 40
A People's History of World War II: The World's Most Destructive Conflict, as Told by the People Who Lived Through It (Marc Favreau, eds.), 2011	box 64	folder 41
Pig Tales: A Novel of Lust & Transformation (Marie Darrieussecq), 1996-1998	box 69	folder 18-20
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Political Awakenings: Conversations with History (Harry Kreisler), 2009-2010	box 10	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2085]		
Politics and Money (Working Title) (Paul Simon), 2002-2003	box 75	folder 4
Progressive Vision (Sally Kohn), 2005-2006	box 17	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		

[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2080]

Progressive Anthology / Progressivism, Then and Now (Matthew Rothschild), 2008	box 17	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Power Play: The Fight to Control the World's Electricity (Sharon Beder), 2002	box 45	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
(Contracts, only)		
Problems of Knowledge and Freedom (Noam Chomsky), 2002-2003	box 45	folder 2-3
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2078]		
Profiles in Injustice: Why Racial Profiling Cannot Work (David A. Harris), 2001	box 45	folder 4
Prophets of Protest: Reconsidering the History of American Abolitionism (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John Stauffer, eds.), 2003-2006	box 45	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2080]		
Protest Nation: Words That Inspired a Century of American Radicalism (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2009	box 45	folder 7
Queer America: A People's GLBT History of the United States (Vicki L. Eaklor), 2010	box 45	folder 8
Radical Acts: Collected Political Plays (Martin Duberman), 2007-2008	box 70	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until2082]

The Radical Reader: A Documentary History of the American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2000-2003 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2075] The Radical Reader: A Documentary History of the American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2001-2003 Physical Description: (3 Folders) Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: (Corrections For cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access:			
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2075] The Radical Reader: A Documentary History of the American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2001-2003 Physical Description: (3 Folders) Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy	box 45	folder 9-10
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2075] The Radical Reader: A Documentary History of the American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2001-2003 Physical Description: (3 Folders) Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), box 70 folder 13-14 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2075] The Radical Reader: A Documentary History of the American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2001-2003 Physical Description: (3 Folders) Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]			
The Radical Reader: A Documentary History of the American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2001-2003 Physical Description: (3 Folders) Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), box 70 folder 13-14 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Conditions Governing Access		
American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy and John McMillian, eds.), 2001-2003 Physical Description: (3 Folders) Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2075]		
Radical Slick (Working Title) (Peter Richardson), box 70 folder 13-14 2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Citron), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	American Radical Tradition (Timothy Patrick McCarthy	box 62	folder 30-32
2008-2009 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Scope and Contents (Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]		box 70	folder 13-14
(Published as A Bomb in Every Issue: How the Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed America.) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Ozitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Scope and Contents		
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084] Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Ozitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Short, Unruly Life of Ramparts Magazine Changed		
Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010 box 10 folder 10 Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Ozitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]			
Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel Dox 45 Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2084]		
(Chris Willman), circa, 2006 Scope and Contents (Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel box 45 folder 12-13 Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Ravel (Jean Echenoz), 2009-2010	box 10	folder 10
(Corrections for cover text, only.) Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel box 45 folder 12-13 Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]		box 45	folder 11
Rediscovering Jacob Riis (Bonnie Yochelson and Daniel box 45 folder 12-13 Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Scope and Contents		
Czitrom), 2006-2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	(Corrections for cover text, only.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]		box 45	folder 12-13
Conditions Governing Access [Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]	Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Regime Change Begins at Home, 2003-2004 box 45 folder 14	[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2082]		
	Regime Change Begins at Home, 2003-2004	box 45	folder 14

(Playing cards project)

Remembering Jim Crow: African Americans Tell About Life in the Segregated South (William H. Chafe, Raymond Gavins, and Robert Korstad, eds.), 2002	box 73	folder 30
Remembering Slavery: African Americans Talk About Their Personal Experiences of Slavery and Emancipation (Ira Berlin, Marc Favreau, and Steven F. Miller, eds.), 1998 undated	box 73	folder 31
Remembering the Civil Rights Movement (Waldo Martin and Patricia Sullivan), 2006	box 73	folder 32-33
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 33 RESTRICTED until2081]		
Revolutionaries (Eric Hobsbawm), 2005-2006	box 45	folder 15
Road from ar Ramadi: The Private Rebellion of Staff Sergeant Camilo Mejía (Camilo Mejía), 2002-2006	box 73	folder 34-35
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 35 RESTRICTED until2080]		
The Road to Tahrir Square: Egypt and the United States from the Rise of Nasser to the Fall of Mubarak (Lloyd C. Gardner), 2011	box 45	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2086]		
Running: A Novel (Jean Echenoz), 2008-2009	box 73	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until2084]

box 17	folder 13-14
box 70	folder 15
box 45	folder 17
box 45	folder 18-19
box 17	folder 15-16
box 45	folder 20
box 45	folder 21-22
	box 70 box 45 box 45 box 17

[Folder 22 RESTRICTED until2076]

The Senator and the Sharecropper: The Freedom Struggles of James O. Eastland and Fannie Lou Hamer (Chris Myers Asch), 2006-2007	box 45	folder 23-24
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Shattering the Glass: The Remarkable History of Women's Basketball (Pamela Grundy and Susan Shackelford), 2002-2007	box 45	folder 25-26
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Should We Burn Babar?: Essays on Children's Literature and the Power of Stories (Herbert Kohl), 1995 2003, 1995, 2003	box 69	folder 21-22
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Slavery and Public History: The Tough Stuff of American Memory (James Oliver Horton and Lois E. Horton), 2004-2006	box 45	folder 27-28
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 28 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Slavery in New York (Ira Berlin and Leslie M. Harris, eds.), 2005-2006	box 45	folder 29-30
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Slaves Without Masters: The Free Negro in the Antebellum South (Ira Berlin), 1975-1976 2006, 1975-1976, 2006	box 45	folder 31-32
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Social Stratification in the United States: The American Profile Poster (Stephen J. Rose), 1999-2000	box 69	folder 23
Stayin' Alive: The 1970s and the Last Days of the Working Class (Jefferson Cowie), 2003-2010	box 45	folder 33-34
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		

[Folder 34 RESTRICTED until2078]

Studs Terkel's Working: A Graphic Adaptation (Adapted by Harvey Pekar and edited by Paul Buhle), 2007-2008 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 45	folder 35-36
•		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
•		
[Folder 36 RESTRICTED until2082]		
Superbarrio for President (of the US and Mexico) (Super	box 75	folder 34
Barrio, Marco Rascon, and Kurt Hollander), 1996-1997		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Sundown Towns: A Hidden Dimension of American Racism (James W. Loewen), 2002-2006	box 45	folder 37-38
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 37 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Sweatshops (Working Title) (Robert Pollin and Stephanie Luce), 2001-2002	box 45	folder 39-40
Scope and Contents		
(Published as The Living Wage: Building a Fair Economy)		
Economy) Conditions Governing Access:		
Economy) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access	box 45	folder 41
Economy) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 40 RESTRICTED until2077] The Sylvia Chronicles: 30 Years of Graphic Misbehavior	box 45	folder 41
Economy) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 40 RESTRICTED until2077] The Sylvia Chronicles: 30 Years of Graphic Misbehavior from Reagan to Obama (Nicole Hollander), 2009-2011 Conditions Governing Access:	box 45	folder 41
Economy) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 40 RESTRICTED until2077] The Sylvia Chronicles: 30 Years of Graphic Misbehavior from Reagan to Obama (Nicole Hollander), 2009-2011 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access	box 45	folder 41

[RESTRICTED until2084]

Three Men in a Room: The Inside Story of Power and box 17 folder 17-18 Betrayal in an American Statehouse (Seymour Lachman, with Robert Polner), 2004-2006 **Physical Description:** (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: **Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 18 RESTRICTED until2081] folder 19-20 To Move a Mountain: Fighting the Global Economy in box 17 Appalachia (Eve S. Weinbaum), 2002-2004 **Physical Description:** (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: **Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 20 RESTRICTED until2077] Towards a New Cold War: U.S. Foreign Policy from box 45 folder 43-44 Vietnam to Reagan (Noam Chomsky), 2002-2005 Physical Description: (2 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 44 RESTRICTED until2077] Trafficking by Any Other Name: Immigrant and Sex box 73 folder 36-37 Worker Rights Responses (Grace Chang), 2007 2011, 2007, 2011 Physical Description: (2 Folders) **Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 37 RESTRICTED until2086] Tragedy and Farce: How the American Media Sell Wars, box 17 folder 21-22 Spin Elections, and Destroy Democracy (John Nichols and Robert W. McChesney), 2005 **Physical Description:** (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: **Conditions Governing Access** [Folder 22 RESTRICTED until2080] box 75 folder 6-7 The Trolley (Claude Simon), 2001-2002

- Page 91 -

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access:

[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2076]

Truth & Lies: Stories from the Truth and Reconciliation Commission in South Africa (Jillian Edelstein), 2000-2002	box 17	folder 23-24
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Understanding September 11 (Craig Calhoun, ed.), 2002	box 45	folder 45
Unequal Partners (William K. Tabb), 2001	box 75	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2076]		
The Unfinished City: New York and the Metropolitan Idea (Thomas Bender), 2004	box 46	folder 1
Up to Our Eyeballs: How Shady Lenders and Failed Economic Policies Are Drowning Americans in Debt (José García, James Lardner, and Cindy Zeldin), 2006-2007	box 73	folder 38
Viral Spiral: How the Commoners Built a Digital Republic of Their Own (David Bollier), 2007-2009	box 46	folder 2-3
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 3 RESTRICTED until2084]		
Vision and Communism: Viktor Koretsky and Dissident Public Visual Culture (Robert Bird et al, eds.), 2011	box 73	folder 39
Wage Theft in America: Why Millions of Working Americans Are Not Getting PaidAnd What We Can Do About It (Kim Bobo), 2008	box 46	folder 4
Waiting to Land: A (Mostly) Political Memoir 1985-2008 (Martin Duberman)	box 73	folder 40
Wal-Mart: The Face of Twenty-First-Century Capitalism (Nelson Lichtenstein, ed.), 2004-2005	box 46	folder 5-6
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until2080]		
War Without End: The View from Abroad (Bruno Tertrais), 2004-2005	box 46	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until2080]

[Forder of RED Fra of ED		
The War at Home: The Domestic Costs of Bush's Militarism (Frances Fox Piven), 2004-2005	box 17	folder 25-26
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 26 RESTRICTED until2079]		
We Are the Ones We Have Been Waiting For: Inner Light in a Time of Darkness (Alice Walker), 2006	box 46	folder 9
Welfare Book (Barbara Ehrenreich and Frances Fox Piven), 2001	box 75	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
(Book proposal)		
White: The Biography of Walter White, Mr. NAACP (Kenneth Robert Janken), 1998-2006	box 46	folder 10-11
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2073]		
White News: The Untold Story of Racism in American Media and the Journalists Who Fought It (Juan Gonzalez and Joseph Torres), 2008	box 17	folder 27
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished; a similar title, News for All the People: The Epic Story of Race and the American Mediawas published by Verso in 2011.)		
Whose Trade Organization?: A Comprehensive Guide to the WTO (Lori Wallach and Patrick Woodall), 2003-2004	box 17	folder 28-30
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Working-Class New York: Life and Labor Since World War II (Joshua B. Freeman), 2006	box 46	folder 12
The World According to Monsanto: Pollution, Corruption, and the Control of Our Food Supply (Marie- Monique Robin), 2008-2010	box 75	folder 27-30
<u>Physical Description</u> : (4 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 30 RESTRICTED until2085]

World War II -- Visual History (Caen Memorial), 2010-2011

box 46

folder 13

Scope and Contents

(U.S. Edition of Guerre mondiale, guerre totale)

Woven Together for Justice (Richard Greenwald and Daniel Katz), 2010-2011

box 46

folder 14

Scope and Contents

(Unpublished)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2086]

Yellow Peril and Pacific Studies Readers (John Kuo Wei Tchen), 2007

box 17

folder 31

Scope and Contents

(Unpublished; a similar title, Yellow Peril!: An Archive of Anti-Asian Fear, was published by Verso

in 2014.)

You Have No Rights: Stories of America in an Age of

Repression (Matthew Rothschild), 2006-2007

<u>Physical Description</u>: (2 Folders) <u>Conditions Governing Access:</u> <u>Conditions Governing Access</u>

[RESTRICTED until2081]

box 17

folder 32-33

Zero Tolerance: Resisting the Drive for Punishment in

Our Schools (William Ayers, Bernardine Dohrn, and Rick

Ayers, eds.), 2000-2002

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 35 RESTRICTED until2077]

box 17 folder 34-35

Subseries I.2.2: Colin Robinson Acquisitions, 2000-2006

Arrangement

Arranged alphabetically by title.

Colin Robinson worked with the New Press in the early 2000s, concentrating on title acquisition and marketing.

Scope and Contents

The files include art/illustrations information, author questionnaires, biographical information, correspondence, permissions records, photographs, proposals (used for meetings of the editorial board), and title information (TIP) sheets.

Scope and Contents

Empty files for *Social Stratification* and *Voice of a Nation* were found during processing, and removed from the collection.

Title/Description	Instances	
10 Excellent Reasons Not to Join the Military (Elizabeth Weill-Greenberg, ed.), 2005	box 34	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until2080]		
30 Satires (Lewis Lapham), 2003	box 34	folder 11
After the New Economy: The Binge And the Hangover That Won't Go Away (Doug Henwood), 2003	box 35	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Against the Wall: Israel's Barrier to Peace (Michael Sorkin, ed.), 2004-2005	box 34	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until2079]		
America's Military Today: Challenges for the Armed Forces in a Time of War (Tod Ensign)	box 34	folder 16
The Assassination of Julius Caesar: A People's History of Ancient Rome (Michael Parenti), 2002-2003	box 34	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until2077]

Barack Obama and the Crisis of Black Leadership (Glen Ford and Peter Gamble), 2005	box 34	folder 19
Scope and Contents		
(Contract only.)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2080]		
Better to Reign in Hell: Inside the Raiders Fan Empire (Jim Miller and Kelly May hew), 2003-2004	box 34	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Chimes of Freedom (Mike Marqusee), 2002-2003	box 34	folder 22-23
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Citizen You!: Helping Your Government Help Itself (Mike Loew, Joe Garden, and Randy Ostrow), 2003-2004	box 34	folder 24-25
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until2079]		
The Conquest of Bread: 150 Years of Agribusiness in California (Richard A. Walker), 2003-2004	box 34	folder 26-27
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 27 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Dancing for Stalin (Andy McSmith), 2004-2005	box 34	folder 28
Scope and Contents		

Scope and Contents

(This appears to have been published in 2015 as Fear and the Muse Kept Watch: The Russian

New Press records 10553372

Masters--from Akhmatova and Pasternak to Shostakovich and Eisenstein--Under Stalin)

Dead Cities: And Other Tales (Mike Davis), 2002-2006

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access:
Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 30 RESTRICTED until2077]

Diet for a Dead Planet: Big Business and the Coming

Food Crisis (Christopher D. Cook), 2002-2004

<u>Physical Description</u>: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 32 RESTRICTED until2077]

Dream: Re-imagining Progressive Politics in an Age of

Fantasy (Stephen Duncombe), 2005 <u>Physical Description</u>: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 34 RESTRICTED until2080]

Fallout: The Environmental Consequences of the World

Trade Center Collapse (Juan Gonzalez), 2002-2003

<u>Physical Description</u>: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 36 RESTRICTED until2077]

The Freedom: Shadows and Hallucinations in Occupied

Iraq (Christian Parenti), 2003-2005

Physical Description: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access

[RESTRICTED until2079]

Gone Tomorrow: The Hidden Life of Garbage (Heather

Rogers), 2002-2005

<u>Physical Description</u>: (2 Folders)

Conditions Governing Access:

box 34

folder 29-30

box 34

folder 31-32

box 34

folder 33-34

box 34

folder 35-36

box 34

box 34

folder 37-38

folder 39-40

[Folder 40 RESTRICTED until2078]

Guantánamo: The War on Human Rights (David Rose), 2004	box 34	folder 41
Hatchet Jobs: Writings on Contemporary Fiction (Dale Peck), 2002-2004	box 34	folder 42
I Die, But My Memory Lives On: The World AIDS Crisis and the Memory Book Project (Hemming Mankell), 2003-2005	box 34	folder 43
Iraq: The Logic of WithdrawalContract (Anthony Arnove), 2005	box 34	folder 44
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2080]		
Last Revolution of the Word: City Lights in San Francisco 1945-1975 (David Reid and Jayne Walker), 2002-2003	box 34	folder 45-46
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 46 RESTRICTED until2078]		
The Light Within Them (Matthew Carr), circa, 2006	box 34	folder 47
Scope and Contents		
(Appears to have been published in 2008 under the title, <i>The Infernal Machine: A History of Terrorism.</i>)		
Low Pay, High Profile: The Global Push for Fair Labor (Andrew Ross), 2002-2004	box 34	folder 48-49
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 49 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Manifesto for a New World Order (George Monbiot), 2003-2005	box 34	folder 50
A Matter of Opinion (Victor Navasky), 2005-2006	box 34	folder 51

(Not published by New Press)

The Monster at Our Door: The Global Threat of Avian Flu (Mike Davis), 2004-2005	box 27	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Mr. Galloway Goes to Washington: The Brit Who Set Congress Straight About Iraq (George Galloway), 2005	box 27	folder 3
Next Year in Jerusalem: Everyday Life in a Divided Land (Daphna Golan-Agnon), 2003-2005	box 27	folder 4-5
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2079]		
The New War Business Private Weapons Dealers (Ken Silverstein), 2003 undated	box 27	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 7 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Other People's Money: The Corporate Mugging of America (Nomi Prins), 2002-2004	box 27	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Rednecks & Bluenecks: The Politics of Country Music (Chris Willman), 2003-2006	box 27	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until2080]

Regime Change Begins at Home (Playing Cards), 2003	box 27	folder 12
Reparations? Yes/No (Adolph Reed, Jr. and Bill Fletcher, Jr.), 2002-2003	box 27	folder 13-14
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Schwarzenegger Syndrome: Politics and Celebrity in the Age of Contempt (Gary Indiana), 2003-2004	box 27	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until2079]		
Some Great and Glorious Day (Mike Davis)Contract, 2004	box 27	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
(If this was published it was under a different title; the subject of the book is unclear from the records in this file.)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2079]		
Spanking the Donkey: Dispatches from the Dumb Season (Matt Taibbi), 2003-2005	box 27	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until2078]		
Speaking of Empire and Resistance: Conversations with Tariq Ali (Tariq Ali and David Barsamian), 2004-2005	box 27	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		
Conditions Governing Access.		

[Folder 21 RESTRICTED until2079]

Star Trek (Mike Marqusee and Charles Shaar Murray),	box 27	folder 22
2002	DUA 2/	101uC1 22
Scope and Contents		
(Unpublished; working title was Make is So: The Politics of Star Trek)		
Stranger in a Strange Land: Encounters in the Disunited States (Gary Younge)Contract, 2006	box 27	folder 23
Street Wars: Gangs and the Future of Violence (Tom Hayden), 2003-2004	box 27	folder 24-25
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 25 RESTRICTED until2078]		
Taxi!: Cabs and Capitalism in New York City (Biju Mathew), 2002-2004	box 27	folder 26-27
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 27 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Theater of War: In Which the Republic Becomes an Empire (Lewis Lapham), 2002-2003	box 27	folder 28-29
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 29 RESTRICTED until2077]		
Under the Perfect Sun: The San Diego Tourists Never See (Mike Davis, Kelly May hew, and Jim Miller), 2002-2004	box 27	folder 30-31
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 31 RESTRICTED until2077]		
The Vatican to Vegas: A History of Special Effects (Norman M. Klein), 2002-2003	box 27	folder 32-33
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 33 RESTRICTED until2077]

The Water Atlas: A Unique Visual Analysis of the World's Most Critical Resource (Robin Clarke and Janet King), 2003-2004	box 27	folder 34	
What Should I Do if Reverend Billy Is in My Store? (Bill Talen), 2000-2003	box 27	folder 35-36	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 36 RESTRICTED until2077]			
With God on Their Side: George W. Bush and the Christian Right (Esther Kaplan), 2003-2004	box 27	folder 37-38	
DI 1 1 D 1 1 (0 D 11)			

Physical Description: (2 Folders)
Conditions Governing Access:
Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 38 RESTRICTED until2078]

Subseries I.3: Editorial Board Files, 2002 2006-2009, 2002, 2006-2009

Arrangement

The files are arranged chronologically.

Scope and Contents

This subseries includes agendas and minutes for meetings of the Editorial Board, as well as copies of the new proposals being reviewed at the meetings.

Title/Description	Instances	
2002 March, June -July (3 Folders), 2002	box 52	folder 20-22
Miscellaneous, circa, 2006	box 17	folder 36-40
2006 February 23-November 30, 2006 <u>Physical Description</u> : (4 Folders)	box 17	folder 36-40
2006 December 21 2008 March 6, 2006, 2008 <u>Physical Description</u> : (15 Folders)	box 4	folder 1-15
2008 April 3 2009 April 9, 2008, 2009	box 46	folder 18-29

Subseries I.4: General Editorial Files, 1992-2011

This subseries contains general editorial files on various authors, editorial committees, subjects, and titles.

Title/Description	Instances			
Subseries I.4.1: Alphabetical by Author, 1993-2008				
Title/Description	Instances			
Bolden, Tonya, 2000	box 70	folder 23		
Castañeda, Jorge, 2008	box 70	folder 18		
Echenoz, Jean, 2006	box 70	folder 20		
Kahin, George McT., 1994-1995	box 13	folder 27		
Kolko, Gabriel, 1994-1997	box 30	folder 20		
McBride, Dwight, 1994-1997	box 11	folder 5		
Miller, E. Ethelbert, 1993-1997	box 11	folder 4		
Rose, StephenSocial Class/Economics, 2003-2006	box 46	folder 16		
Royko, Mike, 1998	box 13	folder 29		
Scope and Contents				
Correspondence on proposal for a collection of his columns; not published by New Press.				
Soyinka, Wole, 1994-1999	box 11	folder 6		
Spivack, Gayatri, 1998	box 11	folder 12		
Terkel, Studs, 2008	box 70	folder 21		
Scope and Contents				
Obituary and other clippings.				
Terkel, Studs. Memoir, 2005-2006	box 10	folder 22		
Subseries I.4.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1992	2-2011			
Title/Description	Instances			
Advisory CommitteesAfrican American Committee, 1992-1993	box 13	folder 2		
Advisory CommitteesAfrican American Advisory Committee, 1997	box 11	folder 20		
Advisory CommitteesArt Committee, 1992	box 13	folder 3		
Advisory CommitteesAsian American Advisory Committee, 1996-2000	box 13	folder 4		

New Press records 10553372

	box 13	folder 5
Advisory CommitteesFoundation Mailings, 1994	box 13	folder 6
Advisory CommitteesGeneral, 1992	box 13	folder 1
Advisory CommitteesInt'l Advisory Committee, 1993	box 13	folder 7
Advisory CommitteesLegal Committee, 1993-1994	box 13	folder 8
Africa, 1996-2001	box 11	folder 28
African American, 2006	box 11	folder 17
African American, 1998, undated	box 11	folder 29
African Cities / Manthia Diawara, circa 2003	box 75	folder 19
American Anthropological Association, 2005	box 11	folder 30
Anarachism, 2001, undated	box 11	folder 31
Anthopology, 1997	box 11	folder 32
Applied Research Center, 1997-2000	box 11	folder 33
Asian American, 1997-1999	box 11	folder 1-3
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Editorial Advisory Committee. Asian American, 1998-2003	box 11	folder 35
Asian American, 1998-2003		
Asian American Ideas, 1993-2001	box 11	folder 36
Atlantic Yards, 2006 August	box 11	folder 15
Biology, 1996	box 11	folder 37
Book Lists, 1999-2004	box 11	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Books Can Make a Difference: 3 Case Studies from the New Press, circa 2005	box 13	folder 24
Canon / New York Public Library, circa 1993	box 11	folder 38
Scope and Contents		
New Press' "Re-reading the Canon" Program.		
Catalog Mailing, 1994-1996, undated		
	box 13	folder 9
Scope and Contents	box 13	folder 9
Mailing lists.	box 13	folder 9
	box 13	folder 9 folder 24-26

Physica	l Description	: (3 Fo	lders)

Catalog, 2011 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	box 10	folder 27-28
Center for American Program, 2003	box 11	folder 39
Scope and Contents		
Clippings.		
Center on Budget and Policy Priorities, 1996-1997	box 11	folder 40
China, 2000	box 11	folder 41
City University of New York Event, 2004 October 4	box 75	folder 20
Communique, 2005	box 11	folder 14
Containerization (Nelson Lichtenstein), 2007	box 10	folder 17
CorrespondenceMiscellaneous, 2008	box 10	folder 12
CorrespondenceMiscellaneous, 2000	box 13	folder 31
CorrespondenceMiscellaneous, 2001-2004	box 75	folder 21
Dead Editorial File, 2005-2011, undated	box 10	folder 2-3
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Dead Editorial File, 1990s	box 81	
Physical Description: (1 Disk Case)		
Scope and Contents		
32 3.5" floppy disks		
Econ Committee, 2005	box 11	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
Economics Planning Meeting		
Editorial Assistant's Handbook, circa 2003	box 13	folder 22
Editorial Board Meeting Proposals, 2002-2004	box 13	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Editorial Roundtable, 2007-2008	box 73	folder 40
Scope and Contents		
Meeting notes, etc.		
Election Reform, 2000-2001	box 11	folder 42
Excerpts from Books Coming in Fall 2007 (New Press), 2007	box 13	folder 23

Fiction in Translation, 1997	box 22	folder 1
Ford Foundation, 1999	box 22	folder 6
George Washington Williams Fellowship, circa 2005	box 22	folder 2
Gold, 1997	box 22	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
Book proposal on gold, by Jeffrey St. Clair and Larry Tuttle.		
Guerra, Juan LuisResearch On, 2009	box 10	folder 16
Harvard 25th Anniversary, 1999	box 13	folder 25
Hip-Hop, 2002-2006	box 22	folder 4
Immigration Committee, 1997	box 11	folder 24
Immigration Program, 1994-2003	box 22	folder 5
Institute for Women's Policy Research (IWPR), 2007	box 75	folder 33
Scope and Contents		
Confidentiality agreement.		
Internship Orientation Packet, circa 1998	box 10	folder 1
Labor Committee, 1996-2006	box 11	folder 22
Lamothe, Ron, 2004	box 75	folder 32
Scope and Contents		
Pertains to the documentary film, The Political Dr. Seuss.		
Legal Fees, 2005-2007	box 10	folder 18
Libraries, 2007	box 10	folder 15
Media Committee, 1997	box 11	folder 23
Media Conference, 2005	box 11	folder 10
Meeting Notes, 2009-2010	box 10	folder 5
Physical Description: (1 Notebook)		
Scope and Contents		
scope and contents		
Unidentified notebook; primarily editorial meeting notes.		
Unidentified notebook; primarily editorial meeting	box 10	folder 20
Unidentified notebook; primarily editorial meeting notes.	box 10	folder 20

Editorial Board meeting notes.

Meeting Notes, 2007-2011	box 13	folder 20-21
Physical Description: (3 Notebooks in 2 Folders)		
Minimum Wage, 2006 August	box 11	folder 16
Miscellaneous, 2009-2010	box 10	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
Primarily related to the New Press' financial difficulties.		
National Black Writers Conference, 1997	box 11	folder 26
New Press Authors/Contacts, 1997-2000	box 11	folder 27
New Press Case Studies, 2002	box 11	folder 9
Other, 2000	box 11	folder 25
Scope and Contents		
Questions Lawyers No Longer Ask Workgroup Meeting Minutes		
Press ReleasesMiscellaneous, 1999-2001	box 69	folder 24
Publicity and Miscellaneous, 2007	box 76	folder 21
Rejections, 2005-2006	box 75	folder 22
Rejects (Diane Watchell), 1997	box 70	folder 24
Rights, 1997-1998	box 13	folder 28
Sales Conference for Fall 2004, 2004 April	box 11	folder 11
Sales Conference, 2003	box 11	folder 18
Staff Telephone Directories, 2011, undated	box 10	folder 4
To Be Filed, 2005-2010	box 10	folder 19
Scope and Contents		
Contains items related to James W. Loewen, Julie Diamond, Lynn Powell, and Moshe Adler.		
Translations, 1996-1997	box 70	folder 25
Washington D.C., 2002	box 11	folder 19
Women's Oral History, 2006	box 10	folder 13
Women's Studies, 2007	box 10	folder 14
Wood, JosephJoe Wood Book, 2000-2001	box 11	folder 13

Yale School of MangementRobin Mendelson, 1995	box 30	folder 8	
Subseries I.4.3: Alphabetical by Title, 1993-19	98		
Title/Description	Instances		
An American Love Story (Jennifer Fox), 1997-1998	box 13	folder 30	
Scope and Contents			
Unpublished.			
Art Matters, 1997	box 11	folder 34	
Scope and Contents			
Book proposal.			
Who's Who in Central and East Europe in 1933 (Arnold Dreyblatt), 1993	box 13	folder 26	
Scope and Contents			
Unpublished.			

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series II: Institutional Files, 1987-2009

Scope and Contents

The New Press distinguished between "Institutional Files" and "Editorial Files" within their file labels. While the Institutional Files include general business records, there is some overlap between these files and the Editorial Files, and the difference between the two sets of files is unclear.

Scope and Contents

The Institutional Files filed by author or title overlap somewhat with the files in Series I: Editorial Files. The series includes files on specific projects that are similar to those found in the Editorial Files. However, this series also includes general files on authors, areas of interest for future projects, and project proposals, which are less frequently found in the Editorial Files in Series I.

Scope and Contents

The Institutional Files filed by subject also include business files on the board of directors, development, finances, literary agents, and sales reports, as well as appointment books for Diane Wachtell.

Subseries II.1: Alphabetical by Author, 1987-2008

Title/Description	Instances	
Ahmad, Dohra. Rotten English, 2005	box 51	folder 1

Ultimately published by W.W. Norton.

Apted, MichaelLegal, 2003	box 6	folder 1
Ayers, William. City Kids, City Teachers and City Kids, City Schools, 2007	box 8	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2082]		
Ayers, William. <i>City Kids, City Teachers</i> , 1994-1997, 2007	box 14	folder 13
Balkin, Jack. <i>The Constitution in 2020</i> , 2008 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	box 6	folder 2-3
Scope and Contents		
Ultimately published by Oxford University Press.		
Ben Jelloun, Tahar. <i>Corruption</i> (Translation), 1987-1998	box 71	folder 1-3
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)		
Ben Jelloun, Tahar. <i>Racism Explained to My Daughter</i> , 2004	box 71	folder 5
Ben Jelloun, Tahar. The Last Friend: A Novel, , 2002-2005	box 71	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
Contracts.		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[RESTRICTED until 2080]		
Ben Jelloun, Tahar. <i>This Blinding Absence of Light: A Novel</i> , 2001-2005	box 72	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 2 RESTRICTED until 2076]		
Bender, Thomas, 2001-2003	box 7	folder 8-9
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until 2076]

Berlin, Ira, 2003	box 7	folder 80
Bollier, David and Jonathan RoweThe Invisible Commons, 2004	box 60	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
Book Proposal.		
Brameld, Theodore. <i>The Use of Explosive Ideas in Education: Culture, Class, and Evolution,</i> , 2008	box 14	folder 14
Brenneman, Richard J. <i>Fuller's Earth: A Day with</i> Buckminster Fuller and the Kids, , 2008	box 14	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2083]		
Caldicott, Helen and Craig Eisendrath. <i>War in Heaven:</i> The Arms Race in Outer Space, , 2006-2007	box 51	folder 6-8
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2081]		
Caldicott, Helen. <i>Nuclear Power is Not the Answer,</i> , 2005-2008	box 51	folder 2-5
Physical Description: (4 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until 2080]		
Chaltain, Sam. <i>One Nation</i> , , 2002-2007	box 8	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
Unpublished.		
Collins, Chuck and Felice Yeskel and United for a Fair Economy. Economic Apartheid in America: A Primer on Economic Inequality and Insecurity, , 2000-2006	box 71	folder 6-8
Conditions Governing Access:		

[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2079]

Cowie, Jefferson, 2002, undated	box 7	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
Copies of articles.		
Cushman, Kathleen. Fires in the Bathroom: Advice for Teachers from High School Students, , 2002-2003	box 6	folder 4-5
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
· ·		
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until 2077]		
Cushman, Kathleen. Fires in the Bathroom: Advice for Teachers from High School Students, , 2002-2005	box 8	folder 4
Cushman, Kathleen. Fires in the Middle School Bathroom: Advice for Teachers from Middle Schoolers, , 2005-2008	box 8	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Delpit, Lisa and Joanne Kligour Dowdy. <i>The Skin That We Speak: Thoughts on Language and Culture in the Classroom</i> , , 2008	box 8	folder 10
Delpit, Lisa. Excellence in Urban Schools, , 2005-2008	box 8	folder 7-9
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
Appears to have been published as "Multiplication is for White People."		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 9 RESTRICTED until 2083]		
Delpit, Lisa. Other People's Children: Cultural Conflict in the Classroom, , 1996-2005	box 71	folder 9
Diamond, Julie. Kindergarten: A Teacher, Her Students, and a Year of Learning, , 2007-2008	box 8	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until 2083]		
Ebadi, ShirinEbadi Memoir, 2004	box 6	folder 6
Echenoz Jean Ravel: A Novel 2006-2008		

New Press records 10553372

Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 8	folder 13-14
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 14 RESTRICTED until 2081]		
Fitrakis, Robert J. and Steven Rosenfeld and Harvey Wasserman. What Happened in Ohio?: A Documentary Record of Theft and Fraud in the 2004 Election, , 2004-2007	box 26	folder 1-5
Physical Description: (5 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 5 RESTRICTED until 2080]		
Folbre, Nancy and Jonathan Teller-Elsberg and James Heintz. Field Guide to the U.S. Economy A Compact and Irreverent Guide to Economic Life in America, 2005-2006	box 71	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2080]		
Folbre, Nancy. Saving State U: Why We Must Fix Public Higher Education, , 2004-2008	box 8	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2081]		
Frank, Dana, 2003	box 7	folder 11
Frosch, Mary and Faith Adiele, eds. Coming of Age Around the World: A Multicultural Anthology,, 2004-2008	box 8	folder 17-19
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2080]		
Frosch, Mary, ed. <i>Coming of Age in America: A Multicultural Anthology</i> (Re-issue), 1993-1995, 2007 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 72	folder 3-4
Conditions Governing Access:		
Soliditions Governing Access.		

[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until 2068]

Gille, Elisabeth. <i>Shadows of a Childhood: A Novel</i> (Reissue), 1997, 2006-2007	box 72	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2072]		
Goldberg, Beverly. Reality Check, , 2004	box 6	folder 7
Haskins, Jim. <i>Diary of a Harlem Schoolteacher</i> (Kohl Series), 2007-2008	box 72	folder 7-8
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2082]		
Hayden, TomL.A. Gangs, 2000-2002	box 7	folder 12
Hazan, Eric. Notes on the Occupation: Palestinian Lives, undated	box 72	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
Editorial notes, 2 pages.		
Hoffman, Sarah. Gender Variant Kids, 2007-2008	box 6	folder 8
Irons, Peter, ed. <i>May it Please the Court</i> , 1993-2001 <u>Physical Description</u> : (9 Folders)	box 26	folder 6-14
Kohl, Herbert. <i>Classics in Progressive Education</i> Series, 2003-2007	box 71	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2081]		
Kohl, Herbert. <i>Classics in Progressive Education Series</i> , 2006-2008	box 72	folder 10-11
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2082]		
Kohl, Herbert. <i>The Open Classroom</i> , undated	box 6	folder 9
•		

Kornbluh, Peter, 1999-2004	box 7	folder 10
Linn, Susan. Consuming Kids: The Hostile Takeover of Childhood, 2000-2004	box 6	folder 10-12
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 12 RESTRICTED until 2077]		
Linn, Susan. <i>The Case for Make Believe: Saving Play in a Commercialized World</i> , 2004-2008	box 72	folder 12-13
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2079]		
Loewen, James, 2001-2004	box 7	folder 81-82
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
Primarily related to Sundown Towns.		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 82 RESTRICTED until 2084]		
Lopate, Phillip. Being with Children: A High-Spirited Personal Account of Teaching Writing, Theater, and Videotape, 2007-2008	box 72	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2082]		
McCarthy, Timothy, 2003	box 7	folder 83
Merrow, John, 2008	box 51	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Miletta, Alexandra and Maureen. Classroom Conversations: A Collection of Classics for Parents and Teachers, 2006-2008	box 72	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents Proposals. Miletta, Alexandra and Maureen. Classroom Conversations: A Collection of Classics for Parents and Teachers, 2006-2008		

[Folder 17 RESTRICTED until 2081]

Moulthrop, Daniel and Nínive Calegari and Dave Eggers. Teachers Have It Easy: The Big Sacrifices and Small Salaries of America's Teachers, 2004-2006	box 71	folder 14-15
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2079]		
Ohahian, Susan, 2008	box 51	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Olsen, Laurie. <i>Made in America: Immigrant Students in Our Public Schools</i> , 1996-1997, 2008	box 72	folder 18-19
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 19 RESTRICTED until 2071]		
Patri, Angelo. A Schoolmaster of the Great City: A Progressive Educator's Pioneering Vision for Urban Schools (Kohl Series), 2007	box 72	folder 20
Pollock, Mica, ed. Everyday Antiracism: Getting Real About Race in School, 2005-2008	box 72	folder 21-23
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 23 RESTRICTED until 2082]		
Raphael, Ray, 2000-2001	box 7	folder 5-6
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 6 RESTRICTED until 2075]		
Rees, Laurence. <i>The Nazis: A Warning from History</i> , 1998, 2007	box 72	folder 24
Reeves, Ellen Gordon. <i>The New Press Education Reader: Leading Educators Speak Out</i> , 2006-2007	box 6	folder 15-16
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		

Conditions Governing Access

[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2082]

Rogers, Daniel T., 1993	box 7	folder 18
Rose, Mike. Why School?: Reclaiming Education for All of Us, 2007-2008	box 72	folder 25
Rosen, R.D. A Buffalo in the House: The True Story of a Man, an Animal, and the American West, 2006-2007	box 72	folder 26-28
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 28 RESTRICTED until 2081]		
Rosenthal, Arthur J., 1997-2000	box 7	folder 19
Roth, Kenneth and Minky Worden. <i>Torture: Does It Make Us Safer? Is It Ever OK?: A Human Rights Perspective</i> , 2004-2005	box 71	folder 16
Roth, Robert. Chicago Reader, 2002	box 6	folder 18
Rothmyer, Karen. Citizen Scaife, 1996-2000	box 7	folder 20
Scheer, RobertWen Ho Lee Book, 2000-2002	box 7	folder 13
Schoen, Ken, 1997	box 7	folder 21
Schrag, Peter, 2008	box 51	folder 19
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Shellenberger, Michael and Ted Nordhaus. <i>The Death of Environmentalism</i> , 2005	box 6	folder 19
Siegel, Reva, 1990s	box 7	folder 22
Sigal, Leon, 1996	box 7	folder 23
Singer, Bennett. 11 Hours in the Rain, 2005-2007	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
Proposal, also uses working title of 10 Excellent Ways to Improve American Elections.		
Singer, JosephProperty Law, 1998	box 7	folder 24
Sinkler, Rebecca / New York Times, 1994	box 7	folder 25
Sjöwall, Rja, 1995-1997	box 7	folder 26
Skolnick, Irene, 1995	box 7	folder 27

Smith, Shawn Michelle, 2001-2002	box 7	folder 84
Stiglitz, Joseph. Cost of War in Iraq, 2006	box 6	folder 21
Stimpson, Catharine, 1993-1996	box 7	folder 30
Strossen, Nadine, 1993	box 7	folder 31
Sturdevant, Saundra, 1997	box 7	folder 32
Sundance Institute, 1999-2000	box 7	folder 33
Terkel, Studs, 1999-2003 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	box 7	folder 34-35
Thomas, Dorothy. Human Rights, circa 2004 Scope and Contents Copies of various publications.	box 6	folder 23
Trouillot, Michel-Rolph. <i>I'm Sorry</i> , 2001-2002 Scope and Contents Related to a potential book on apologies.	box 6	folder 24
Troutt, David Dante, ed. After the Storm: Black Intellectuals Explore the Meaning of Hurricane Katrina (Katrina Law Reader), 2006	box 71	folder 17-18
Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2081]		
Troutt, David Dante, ed. <i>After the Storm: Black Intellectuals Explore the Meaning of Hurricane Katrina (Paperback)</i> , 2006-2007	box 71	folder 19
Urban Institute, 1994	box 7	folder 37
vanden Heuvel, Katrina, 1996-2000	box 7	folder 40
Vera Institute, 1993-1997	box 7	folder 38
Vergara, Camilo José, 1997	box 7	folder 39
		folder 1
Vergara, Camilo Jose, 2000-2002	box 60	ioidei i
Vergara, Camilo José, 2000-2002 Viel, Tanguy. <i>Beyond Suspicion: A Novel</i> , 2006-2008 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	box 60 box 72	folder 29-30

[Folder 30 RESTRICTED until 2082]

Violence Policy Center, 1994, 2000	box 7	folder 41
Walker, Scott, 1994	box 7	folder 42
Scope and Contents		
Graywolf Press.		
Whitworth / Atlantic Monthly, 1997	box 7	folder 43
Wiener, Jon. Historians in Trouble: Plagiarism, Fraud, and Politics in the Ivory Tower (Paperback), 2005-2007	box 71	folder 20
Willett, John, 1994	box 7	folder 44
Winslow, Art, 1999	box 7	folder 45
Words Without Borders, ed. Literature from the "Axis of Evil": Writing from Iran, Iraq, North Korea, and Other Enemy Nations (Paperback), 2004-2007	box 71	folder 21-23
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Zha, Jianying, 1998-2001	box 7	folder 46
Zinn, Howard and George Kirschner. A People's History of the United States: The Wall Charts, undated	box 51	folder 9
Zinsser, Caroline, 1993-1994	box 7	folder 47
, ,		
	09	
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20	09 Instances	
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20		
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description	Instances	folder 10-17
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006	Instances box 81	folder 10-17
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996	Instances box 81	folder 10-17
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders)	Instances box 81	folder 10-17
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders) Scope and Contents These files include memos, meeting agendas and	Instances box 81	folder 10-17
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders) Scope and Contents These files include memos, meeting agendas and minutes, and lists of board members.	Instances box 81 box 13	
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders) Scope and Contents These files include memos, meeting agendas and minutes, and lists of board members. Development Internship Program, 2007	Instances box 81 box 13 box 77	folder 10
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders) Scope and Contents These files include memos, meeting agendas and minutes, and lists of board members. Development Internship Program, 2007 Development/FundraisingMiscellaneous, 2007	Instances box 81 box 13 box 77 box 77	folder 10 folder 9
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders) Scope and Contents These files include memos, meeting agendas and minutes, and lists of board members. Development Internship Program, 2007 Development/FundraisingMiscellaneous, 2007 Development5th Anniversary Dinner, 1996-1997	box 81 box 13 box 77 box 77 box 77	folder 10 folder 9 folder 11
Subseries II.2: Alphabetical by Subject, 1991-20 Title/Description 15th Anniversary Keepsake Postcard, circa 2006 Board of Directors, 1991-1996 Physical Description: (8 Folders) Scope and Contents These files include memos, meeting agendas and minutes, and lists of board members. Development Internship Program, 2007 Development/FundraisingMiscellaneous, 2007 Development5th Anniversary Dinner, 1996-1997 DevelopmentAnnual Appeal, 2006	box 81 box 13 box 77 box 77 box 77 box 77	folder 10 folder 9 folder 11 folder 8

DevelopmentFundsTerkel FundRoyalty Givebacks, 2007	box 77	folder 15
DevelopmentProposalsFormer Proposals, 2006-2007 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)	box 77	folder 16-17
DevelopmentWorks in Progress (Event Series), 2007	box 77	folder 1
Football, 2000	box 7	folder 7
Literary AgentsA.M. Heath, 1994-1998	box 7	folder 57
Literary AgentsA.P. Watt, 1994-2000	box 7	folder 76
Literary AgentsAgnese Incisa, 1997-2000	box 7	folder 59
Literary AgentsAnna Soler-Pont, 2000	box 7	folder 73
Literary AgentsAnn-Christine Danielson Agency, 2000-2002	box 7	folder 48
Literary AgentsCharlotte Sheedy, 1994-1996	box 7	folder 72
Literary AgentsCurtis Brown, 1997-2001	box 7	folder 52
Literary AgentsDavid Godwin Associates, 2000	box 7	folder 54
Literary AgentsDavid Higham Associates, 1999-2001	box 7	folder 58
Literary AgentsElaine Markson Literary Agency, 1999	box 7	folder 66
Literary AgentsEllen Levine, 1994-1999	box 7	folder 63
Literary AgentsFrances Goldin, 1994-1997	box 7	folder 55
Literary AgentsGail Ross Literary Agency, 1999	box 7	folder 70
Literary AgentsGeorges Borchardt, Inc., 1992-2001	box 7	folder 51
Literary AgentsHarold Ober Associates, 1994-2001	box 7	folder 67
Literary AgentsJames Levine Communications, Inc., 1999	box 7	folder 64
Literary AgentsJellinek and Murray Literary Agency, 2000	box 7	folder 60
Literary AgentsLiepman AG, 1994-2000	box 7	folder 65
Literary AgentsMary Kling, 2000-2001	box 7	folder 61
Literary AgentsPalmer and Dodge Agency, 1998-1999	box 7	folder 68
Literary AgentsRogers, Coleridge, and White Ltd., 1994-2000	box 7	folder 69
Literary AgentsSandra Dijkstra Literary Agency, 1995-1999	box 7	folder 53
Literary AgentsSarah Lazin, 1995-1999	box 7	folder 62
Literary AgentsScovil Chichak Galen, 1999-2000	box 7	folder 71

Literary AgentsSterling Lord Literistic, 1993-1995	box 7	folder 74
Literary AgentsSusanna Zevi Agency, 2000	box 7	folder 79
Literary AgentsSusijin Agency, 1999-2001	box 7	folder 75
Literary AgentsUrsula Bender, 2000	box 7	folder 50
Literary AgentsVirigina Barber, 1998	box 7	folder 49
Literary AgentsWilliam B. Goodman, 1996-2001	box 7	folder 56
Literary AgentsWitherspoon Associates, 1995	box 7	folder 77
Literary AgentsWriters House, 1994-1999	box 7	folder 78
Meeting Notes, 2008	box 14	folder 12
Organizing Communities (Mott), circa 2009 Scope and Contents	box 51	folder 12
Proposals.		
Other People's Doctors (ER), 2008	box 51	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Paperback Inquiry Letters, 2002	box 6	folder 13
Poor Families, 2007	box 51	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Production Meeting Minutes, 2002	box 6	folder 14
Rethinking Schools, 2008	box 51	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Reviews for Paperback Sales, 2002-2003	box 6	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
Copies of various reviews for paperback titles.		
Rural Kids, Rural Teachers (Laura Thomas), 2007-2008	box 51	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Sales Reports / W.W. Norton, 2004 March-June Physical Description: (3 Folders)	box 44	folder 29-31

Spring 2006, 2006

These are probably for titles where W.W. Norton was the distributor, but it is not clear from the records.

Sales Reports / W.W. Norton, 2004 July-2007 September	box 39	folder 1-14	
Physical Description: (14 Folders)			
Scope and Contents			
These are probably for titles where W.W. Norton was the distributor, but it is not clear from the records.			
Sales Reports / W.W. Norton, 2007 October-2009 March	box 42	folder 1-5	
Physical Description: (5 Folders)			
Scope and Contents			
These are probably for titles where W.W. Norton was the distributor, but it is not clear from the records.			
Save the World Before Graduation, 2007	box 51	folder 17	
Scope and Contents			
Proposals.			
School Lunch, 2008	box 51	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
Proposals.			
Second Amendment, 2001	box 7	folder 3-4	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Scope and Contents			
Primarily related to The Second Amendment in Law and History: Historians and Constitutional Scholars on the Right to Bear Arms.			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 4 RESTRICTED until 2076]			
Small Press Center, 1999-2000	box 7	folder 28	
Social Sciences Research Council, 1994-2001	box 7	folder 29	

box 51

folder 23

Includes TIP sheets, catalog copy, meeting minutes, and production estimates.

Strange Bedfellows, 2006	box 6	folder 22
Tax Documents and Financial Statements, 2005-2006	box 77	folder 18
Teacher Pay, 2007	box 51	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Teaching and Writing Materials, 2008	box 51	folder 22
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Teaching as a (Second) Career, 2007-2008	box 51	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
Proposals.		
Transregional Center for Democratic Studies, 2000	box 7	folder 36
Wachtell, DianeAppointment Books, 1991-2009	box 42	folder 6-16
Physical Description: (19 Items)		
Subseries II.3: Alphabetical by Title, 1995-2006		
Subseries II.3: Alphabetical by Title, 1995-2006 Title/Description	Instances	
<u> </u>		folder 16
Title/Description	Instances	folder 16 folder 14-15
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn),	Instances box 7	
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 1995-2002 Conditions Governing Access:	Instances box 7	
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 1995-2002 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access	Instances box 7	
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 1995-2002 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2071] Al Qaeda and What It Means to Be Modern (John Gray),	Instances box 7 box 7	folder 14-15
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 1995-2002 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2071] Al Qaeda and What It Means to Be Modern (John Gray), 2003-2005	Instances box 7 box 7	folder 14-15
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 1995-2002 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2071] Al Qaeda and What It Means to Be Modern (John Gray), 2003-2005 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access:	Instances box 7 box 7	folder 14-15
Title/Description A Matter of Law (Robert L. Carter), 2004 A People's History of the United States (Howard Zinn), 1995-2002 Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 15 RESTRICTED until 2071] Al Qaeda and What It Means to Be Modern (John Gray), 2003-2005 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access:	Instances box 7 box 7	folder 14-15

Blue Gold: The Fight to Stop the Corporate Theft of the World's Water (Maude Barlow and Tony Clarke), 2001-2006	box 1	folder 5-6	
Crimes of War: Guilt and Denial in the Twentieth Century (Omer Bartov, Atina Grossmann, and Mary Nolan, eds.), 1999-2001	box 1	folder 9-10	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 10 RESTRICTED until 2076]			
Cultures of War: Pearl Harbor / Hiroshima / 9-11 / Iraq (John Dower), 2004	box 1	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
Book proposal; ultimately published by W.W. Norton.			
Digital Destiny: New Media and the Future of Democracy (Jeff Chester), 2001-2006	box 1	folder 12-13	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 13 RESTRICTED until 2081]			
Eugène Atget: Unknown Paris (David R. Harris), 2003-2006	box 1	folder 14	
Final Test: The Battle for Adequacy in America's Schools (Peter Schrag), 2003-2005	box 1	folder 15-16	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access			
[Folder 16 RESTRICTED until 2077]			
Guerre Sans Fin (Bruno Tertrais), 2004-2005	box 1	folder 17-18	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
Scope and Contents			
Published as War Without End: The View from Abroad.			
Conditions Governing Access:			

[Folder 18 RESTRICTED until 2079]

Hidden Market: The Effects of Corruption in the International Arms Trade (Joe Roeber), 1999-2002	box 1	folder 19
Interesting Times: A Twentieth-Century Life (Eric Hobsbawm), circa 2005	box 1	folder 20
Power Play: The Fight to Control the World's Electricity (Sharon Beder), 2002-2003	box 60	folder 3
Say it Plain: A Century of Great African American Speeches (Catherine Ellis and Stephen Drury Smith), 2004	box 7	folder 17
The Condor Years: How Pinochet and His Allies Brought Terrorism to Three Continents (John Dinges), 2001-2004 Physical Description: (2 Folders) Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access [Folder 8 RESTRICTED until 2076]	box 1	folder 7-8
The New Press Guide to Multicultural Resources for Young Readers (Daphne Muse, ed.), 1994-1995 Physical Description: (2 Folders)	box 14	folder 10-11
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 11 RESTRICTED until 2070]		
The New Press Guide to Multicultural Resources for Young Readers (Daphne Muse, ed.), 1995	box 1	folder 21
The New Press Guide to Multicultural Resources for Young Readers (Daphne Muse, ed.), 1995-1998 Physical Description: (12 Folders)	box 60	folder 4-15
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folders 6, 7, 9, 14 RESTRICTED until 2070]		

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series III: André Schiffrin Files, 1990-2007

Scope and Contents

This series consists of personal business files kept by André Schiffrin.

Subseries III.1: Correspondence, 1990-2005

This subseries consists of correspondence kept by André Schiffrin. The sub-subseries are divided into distinct sets of files – alphabetical, chronological, domestic, and foreign – which follows the original arrangement of the records.

Title/Description

Instances

Subseries III.1.1: Alphabetical, 1990-2004

Scope and Contents

This correspondence set contains files for both individuals and organizations in one alphabetical set of files. The set appears to be incomplete, however, inclusive only of A-R. A few files for "T" were found elsewhere, outside of the main set of alphabetical files.

itle/Description	Instances	
AAP - Association of American Publishers, 1998-2001	box 20	folder 24
AAUP - Association of American University Presses, 1996-1998	box 28	folder 29
ACLS - American Council of Learned Societies, 1993-1997	box 28	folder 30
ACLU - American Civil Liberties Union, 1993-1999	box 28	folder 31
ALTA - American Literary Translators Association, 1994	box 28	folder 32
American Booksellers Association, 1994-2000	box 28	folder 33
American Prospect, 1996-2000	box 28	folder 34
American Public Radio, 1993	box 28	folder 35
Aspen Institute, 1995	box 28	folder 36
Baeck - Leo Baeck Institute, 1999	box 28	folder 37
Baier, Leo, 1992-1998	box 28	folder 38
Bender Lectures, 1997	box 28	folder 39
Bernard, Elaine, 1994-1995	box 28	folder 40
Bernstein, Robert, 1993-2000	box 28	folder 41
Bernstein, Michael, 1994	box 28	folder 42
Bernstein, Richard, 1996-2000	box 28	folder 43
Birnbaum, Norman, 1993-2000	box 28	folder 44
Bjurström, C.G. (Gustaf), 1993-1994	box 44	folder 1-2
<u>Physical Description</u> : (2 Folders)		
Bjurström, C.G. (Gustaf), 1995-2000	box 28	folder 45-47
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		

New Press records 10553372

	box 28	folder 48
Bok, Sissela, 1991-1999	box 28	folder 49
Bonilla, Frank, 1994-1998	box 28	folder 50
Bourdieu, Pierre, 1999	box 28	folder 51
Brennan Center (New York University), 1997	box 28	folder 52
Brightman, Carol, 1994-1995	box 28	folder 53
Brookner, Anita, 1992	box 28	folder 54
Busby, Margaret, 1992-1993	box 28	folder 55
Caplan, Richard, 1992-1994	box 24	folder 1
Cassidy, John, 1998	box 24	folder 2
Center for Arts and Culture, 1999-2000	box 24	folder 3
Center for the Book, 1998-2000	box 24	folder 4
Chapin Center for Children, 1993	box 24	folder 5
Chase, Edward, 1999-2000	box 24	folder 6
Chicago Historical Society, 1993-1997	box 24	folder 7
Chomsky, Noam, 1992-2001	box 24	folder 8
Chronicle of Higher Education, 1999-2000	box 24	folder 9
Cohen, Patricia / New York Times Ideas Editor, 1998-1999	box 24	folder 10
Cold War and the University, 1998	box 24	folder 11
Coles, Joanna, 1994-1997	box 24	folder 12
Committee on the Intellectual Correspondence, 1998	box 24	folder 13
Commoner, Barry, 1999-2000	box 24	folder 14
Cook, Blanche Wiesen (B.W.), 1992-1999	box 24	folder 15
CUNY - City University of New York, 1994-1998	box 24	folder 16
Cusset, François, 1999-2000	box 24	folder 17
Cowan, Ann, 1994	box 24	folder 18
Dalton, Clare and Elizabeth Schneider, 1994	box 24	folder 19
DiMaggio, Paul, 1994-1997	box 24	folder 20
Dohrn, Bernardine, 1993-1994	box 24	folder 21
Dowd, Nancy, 1993	box 24	folder 22
Educational Leaderhip Program, 1995-1996	box 24	folder 23
Enzenberger, Hans Magnus, 1999	box 24	folder 24

Englehardt, Tom, 1999	box 24	folder 25
Esterhazy, Peter, 1990-1993	box 24	folder 26
Ferry, Ping, 1994-1995	box 24	folder 27
Fields, Barbara, 1999	box 24	folder 28
Fine, Michelle, 1994	box 24	folder 29
Folbre, Nancy, 1995-2000	box 24	folder 30
Foner, Eric, 1995-1999	box 24	folder 31
Foner, Moe, 1994	box 24	folder 32
Foster, Hal, 1998	box 24	folder 33
Franco, Jean, 1994	box 24	folder 34
Frank, Dana, 1996	box 24	folder 35
French Cultural Services, 1992-2001	box 24	folder 36
French Publishers Agency, 1991-2001	box 24	folder 37
Freund, Gerry, 1995	box 24	folder 38
Gans, Herbert, 1996-2000	box 24	folder 39
Garros, Veronique, 1995	box 24	folder 40
Gay, Peter, 1998-1999	box 24	folder 41
Gendzier, Irene, 1998-2001	box 24	folder 42
Ginzbug, Carlo, 1998	box 24	folder 43
Global Vision, 1996-1997	box 24	folder 44
Goldstein, Tom, 1995	box 24	folder 45
Gonzalez, Fanchita, 1993-2001	box 24	folder 46
Gottlieb, Sanford (Sandy), 1992-1995	box 24	folder 47
Hammett Awards, 1996-1997	box 24	folder 48
Harbourfront Centre, 1994	box 24	folder 49
Hass, Robert, 1995	box 24	folder 50
Heins, Marjorie, 1998-1999	box 24	folder 51
Himmelstein, undated	box 24	folder 52
Hobsbawm, Eric, 1993-2001	box 24	folder 53
Holt, Patricia, 1995-2000	box 24	folder 54
Horowitz, Irving Louis (Transaction Publishers), 1996-1997	box 24	folder 55
H.,,,tan, Danid 1000 1000		

Trevv 11655 1666146	10000072	
	box 24	folder 56
ICOM - International Council of Museums, 1997	box 24	folder 57
Institute for America's Future, undated	box 24	folder 58
Institute for Policy Studies (IPS), 1994-2000	box 24	folder 59
Inter-American Development Bank, 2000	box 24	folder 60
International Center for Journalists, 1997	box 24	folder 61
International Center for Migration, Ethnicity, and Citizenship, 1999	box 24	folder 62
International Institute (University of Michigan), 1998	box 24	folder 63
Island Press / Church Savitt, 1995-1999	box 24	folder 64
Janeway, Michael, 1998	box 24	folder 65
Kahin, George McT., 1997-1999	box 24	folder 66
Kariys, DavidPolitics of Law, 1997-1998	box 24	folder 67
Katz, Leanna (National Coalition Against Censorship), 1993	box 24	folder 68
Katz, Stan, 1997-2000	box 24	folder 69
Katznelson, Ira, 1995-1998	box 24	folder 70
Kemal, Thilda, 1993	box 24	folder 71
Kennedy, Duncan, 1990s	box 24	folder 72
King, Nina (Washington Post), 1993-1999	box 24	folder 73
Kolko, Gabriel, 1998-2001	box 24	folder 74
Konsad, George, 1995-1996	box 24	folder 75
Lapsham, Lewis, 1997-2000	box 24	folder 76
Latin American Studies Association (LASA), 1998	box 24	folder 77
Law, Sylvia, 1993-1994	box 24	folder 78
Lears, Jackson, 1991-1993	box 24	folder 79
LeClerc, Paul, 1995-1997	box 24	folder 80
Leventhal, Mel, 1992-1999	box 24	folder 81
Levering-Lewis, David, 1997	box 24	folder 82
Levine, Larry, 1993	box 24	folder 83
Library of America, 1994-1997	box 24	folder 84
Library of Congress, 1995-2000	box 24	folder 85
Los Angeles Times Book Review, 1993-2000	box 24	folder 86

MacArthur Foundation, 1997-2001	box 24	folder 87
MacArthur, Rick, 1995-1996	box 24	folder 88
Manning, Robert, 1998	box 24	folder 89
Marder, Murrey, 1998	box 24	folder 90
Masterplan, 1993-1995	box 24	folder 91
Mayer, Arno, 1994-1997	box 24	folder 92
McFeely, Drake, 1996-2000	box 24	folder 93
McGrath, Chip, 1996-2000	box 24	folder 94
Mesa-Bains, Amazia, 1993-1999	box 24	folder 95
Mexican Fine Arts Center, 1993	box 24	folder 96
Miller, Ellen, 1995	box 24	folder 97
Miller, Mark Crispin, 1993-2000	box 24	folder 98
Mitchell, Juliet, 1995	box 24	folder 99
Mitgang, Herbert, 1997	box 24	folder 100
Montgomery, David / B to B, 1997	box 24	folder 101
Municipal Arts Society, 1997	box 24	folder 102
Muse, Daphne, 1993	box 24	folder 103
Musée d'Orsay, 1997	box 24	folder 104
Myrdal, Jan, 1996-1997	box 24	folder 105
Nádas, Péter, 1993	box 24	folder 106
Napoule - La Napoule Art Foundation, 1999-2000	box 24	folder 107
National Book Foundation, 1997-1999	box 24	folder 108
National Gallery, 1993-1994	box 24	folder 109
National Security Archive (NSA) General, 1992-1995	box 24	folder 110
Ndiaye, MarieEn Famille, 1992	box 24	folder 111
Nelkin, Dorothy, 2000	box 24	folder 112
Netherlands - Consulate, 1996	box 24	folder 113
New Party, 1997	box 24	folder 114
New School Visiting Committee, 1995-2001	box 24	folder 115
New York Institute for the Humanities, 1994-2000	box 20	folder 1
New York University Society of Fellows, 1994	box 20	folder 2
Nexus Institute, 1998	box 20	folder 3

Noiville, Florence, 1995-2000	box 20	folder 4
Norton (W.W. Norton), 1994-2000	box 20	folder 5
NRDC - National Resources Defense Fund, 1993	box 20	folder 6
Observer, 1996-1999	box 20	folder 7
Oe, Kenzaburo, 1993	box 20	folder 8
Orbis Books, 1993-1998	box 20	folder 9
Orlick, Terry, undated	box 20	folder 10
Owen, Ursula, 1994	box 20	folder 11
Oxfam America, 1997	box 20	folder 12
Panich, Leo, 1996	box 20	folder 13
Piven, Frances Fox, 1995-1999	box 20	folder 14
Pompidou Center, 1993	box 20	folder 15
Princeton University Center, 1995	box 20	folder 16
PRRAC - Poverty and Race Research Action Council, 1996-1999	box 20	folder 17
Public Citizen, 1999	box 20	folder 18
Publishers Weekly, 2001	box 20	folder 19
Rashkin, Marcus, 1994-1995	box 20	folder 20
Rautalin, Marja-Leena, 1996-1997	box 20	folder 21
Remarque Institute, 1998	box 20	folder 22
Reynolds, Ann, 1994-1997	box 20	folder 23
Thompson, E.P., 1991-1992	box 44	folder 3
TNT Express Mailings, 2004-2005	box 1	folder 22
Scope and Contents		
Miscellaneous correspondence.		
Miscellaneous Correspondence, Unsorted, 1999-2004	box 36	folder 1
Miscellaneous Correspondence, Unsorted, 1999-2000	box 36	folder 10
Miscellaneous Correspondence, Unsorted, 2001-2004 Physical Description: (8 Folders)	box 36	folder 2-9

Subseries III.1.2: Chronological, 1990 July-2001 March

This subseries contains correspondence files that were maintained in chronological order.

Title/Description	Instances	
Chronological Correspondence, 1990 July-December	box 31	folder 4
Chronological Correspondence, 1991-1994	box 15	
Scope and Contents		
Outgoing Correspondence.		
Chronological Correspondence, 1995-1997 January, 1998	box 31	folder 5-42
Physical Description: (37 Folders)		
Chronological Correspondence, 1997 January-December	box 20	folder 32-44
Physical Description: (12 Folders)		
Chronological Correspondence, 1999-2000 April	box 28	folder 1-16
Physical Description: (16 Folders)		
Chronological Correspondence, 2000 May-2001 March	box 20	folder 25-31
Physical Description: (7 Folders)		

Subseries III.1.3: Domestic Correspondence, 1991-2001

Scope and Contents

This subseries contains two separate sets of domestic correspondence files. This correspondence was filed in general files by letter (A, B, C, etc.) and not by individual name. The two sets are roughly divided by year, with the first set covering 1991-1993, and the second set covering 1994-2001.

Title/Description	Instances		
Domestic CorrespondenceA-Y, 1991-1993 Physical Description : (28 Folders)	box 29	folder 1-28	
Domestic CorrespondenceA-Z, 1994-2001 <u>Physical Description</u> : (24 Folders)	box 44	folder 4-28	

Subseries III.1.4: Foreign Correspondence, 1991-2001

Scope and Contents

This subseries contains two separate sets of foreign correspondence files. This correspondence was filed in general files by letter (A, B, C, etc.) and not by individual name. The two sets are roughly divided by year, with the first set covering 1991-1993, and the second set covering 1994-2001.

Title/Description	Instances	
Foreign CorrespondenceA-Z, 1991-1993	box 29	folder 29-56

Physical Description: (27 Folders)

Foreign Correspondence--A-Z, 1994-2001 box 20 folder 45-58

Physical Description: (13 Folders)

Subseries III.2: Editorial Files, 1997-2001

Scope and Contents

This contains a few editorial files maintained by André Schiffrin. These deal primarily with pending projects or proposals. A few are related to specific authors or projects, including Eric Hobsbawm and John Leonard.

Title/Description	Instances	
Fall 2001, 2000-2001	box 36	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
Includes subfolders on P. Sainath, Fedwa Malti- Douglas, Bob McChesney and others on why I'm a socialist, and The Fifth Act.		
Future, 1998-2000	box 36	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
Includes subfolders on Judith Hellman, Lucy Lippard, Rabinow / Essential Foucault, Terkel / The Listener, and Wacquant / Essential Bourdieu.		
Hobsbawm, EricOn the Edge of the New, 1999-2000	box 36	folder 14
Leonard, JohnWhen the Kissing Had to Stop, 1998-1999	box 36	folder 15
Pending, 1997-2001	box 36	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
Includes subfolders on Ralph Nader, Cobb / Harold Cruse Reader, Kovach / Watchdog Journalism, Leone / Social Security, Peter Marin, Montgomery / Labor, Piven / Protest, Compact, George Polk Book, Nehamas, and Possible Books.		
Rejections, 1999-2000	box 43	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
Rejection letters.		
Reviews to be Sent, 2001	box 36	folder 20
Ruth, Arne, 1997-2000	box 36	folder 16
Siedel, Victor, 1998	box 36	folder 17

	box 36	folder 18
Works Progress Administration (WPA), 1999	box 36	folder 19

Subseries III.3: Institutional Files, 1992-2006, undated

Scope and Contents

These files contain Schiffrin's general business files, and include information on his appointments, business contacts, committee work, interviews, and travel. The files include appointment books, business cards, a curriculum vitae, a rolodex, and travel records.

Title/Description	Instances	
André Stuff, 1992-2004	box 1	folder 23-24
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
Includes correspondence, press, material related to the Chronicle of Higher Educationarticle on New Press (1993), check requests, reviews.		
Conditions Governing Access: Conditions Governing Access		
[Folder 24 RESTRICTED until 2078]		
Appointment Books, 2004, 2006-2007	box 42	folder 17
Physical Description: (3 Items)		
Appointments and CommitteesInternational P.E.N, 1994	box 42	folder 35
Scope and Contents		
Confirmation of trustee appointment.		
Appointments and CommitteesPrinceton History Department, 1995	box 42	folder 36
Appointments and CommitteesThe American Center, 1994	box 42	folder 34
Scope and Contents		
This file relates to the Special Committee.		
Business Cards, undated	box 42	folder 20
Frankfurt, 1993-1996	box 31	folder 1-3
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)		
Korea, 2004-2005	box 1	folder 27
Notebook - Shomial's / Steve's Notebook, 2001-2002	box 42	folder 19
Physical Description: (1 Item)		

This appears to be a notebook kept for/by Shomial Ahmad, Assistant to the Director and Editorial Assistant, and her successor, Steve. The notebook runs chronologically, and lists tasks in one column, and notes if the tasks are done in a second column.

PersonalAbout André Schiffrin, undated	box 42	folder 29	
PersonalCurriculum Vitae (CV), circa 1990	box 42	folder 30	
PersonalInterview with Olivier Nora, undated	box 42	folder 31	
Scope and Contents			
In French.			
PersonalTalks, 1991	box 42	folder 32	
Phone Log, 2001 February-2002 February	box 42	folder 18	
Physical Description: (1 Item)			
Proposals, 2004-2007	box 7	folder 1	
Publishing ClipsGeneral, 1997-1999	box 42	folder 33	
Rolodex, undated	box 79		
<u>Physical Description</u> : (4 Items)			
Scope and Contents			
Complete A-Z set, plus a small box of unsorted business cards.			
TravelEurope, 2001	box 28	folder 18	
TravelGuadaloupe, 1999-	box 42	folder 27	
Scope and Contents			
I added the Travel heading; these file were together in a hanging file with no title.			
TravelLondon, 1998-2000	box 42	folder 28	
Physical Description: (4 Folders)			
TravelParis/Frankfurt, 2000	box 43	folder 11	
TravelTokyo, 2002-2003	box 28	folder 17	

Subseries III.4: Press, 1991-1997

Scope and Contents

This subseries contains domestic and foreign articles pertaining to New Press.

Title/Description	Instances

New Press ArticlesInternational, circa 1993-1997	box 43	folder 2-3	
Physical Description: (2 Folders)			
New Press ArticlesUnited States, 1991-1997	box 43	folder 1	

Subseries III.5: Writings and Works, 1993-2007

Scope and Contents

This subseries consists primarily of files relating to Schiffrin's articles and book projects.

Scope and Contents

These are a few files related to Schiffrin's articles, and these contain copies of various articles.

Scope and Contents

Files related book projects are more extensive. These files relate primarily to *The Business of Books*, and include clippings, correspondence, reviews, rights information, and royalty statements. There are also two files (in French) related to *André Gide, Jacques Schiffrin: Correspondance 1922-1950*, a book related to Schiffrin's father that was published by Gallimard in 2005. These files contain correspondence, clippings, as well as photocopies of the original Gide-Schiffrin correspondence and a few related photographs.

Title/Description	Instances	
Articles, 1993-2002	box 43	folder 4-6
<u>Physical Description</u> : (3 Folders)		
BookCorrespondence, 2000-2001	box 43	folder 8
BookEditorialLa Fabrique Éditions, 1998-2000	box 42	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
Related to The Business of Books.		
BookEditorialLos Angeles Times Book Review, 2001	box 42	folder 25
BookEditorialMedia for Book, 2000	box 42	folder 23
BookEditorialMiscellaneous, 2002	box 42	folder 26
BookEditorialResponse to Book, 2000-2001	box 42	folder 24
BookEditorialVerso Books, 1999-2000	box 42	folder 22
BookReviews, 2000	box 43	folder 7
Business of Books, etcGeneral, 2007	box 28	folder 19-21
Physical Description: (3 Folders)		
Business of BooksContracts/Check Requests, 2003	box 28	folder 22
Business of BooksLe contrôle de la parole : L'édition sans éditeurs, suite (Business of Books Sequel), 2004-2005	box 28	folder 24

Business of BooksLe contrôle de la parole : L'édition sans éditeurs, suite (Business of Books Sequel)Foreign Rights, 2004-2005	box 28	folder 25
<i>Business of Books</i> Le contrôle de la parole : L'édition sans éditeurs, suite (Business of Books Sequel)Reviews, 2005-2006	box 28	folder 26
Business of BooksRoyalty Statements, 2001-2004	box 28	folder 23
Gide Letters, 2004	box 1	folder 25-26
Physical Description: (2 Folders)		
Scope and Contents		
This is correspondence related to André Gide, Jacques Schiffrin: Correspondance 1922-1950, published by Gallimard in 2005. The folder includes photocopies of the original correspondence and a few photographs. In French.		
Gide-Schiffrin Letters, 2005	box 28	folder 27
Scope and Contents		
This is related to André Gide, Jacques Schiffrin: Correspondance 1922-1950, published by Gallimard in 2005. The folder contains correspondence and clippings. In French.		
Memoir, undated	box 42	folder 37
Scope and Contents		
Short manuscript entitled, "Coming of Age in the Fifties: A Political Memoir."		
Reviews, 1993, 2003	box 28	folder 28
Scope and Contents		
Clippings of a 1993 article about New Press, and a 2003 article, in French, written by Schiffrin.		

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series IV: Catalogs, 1992-2014

Scope and Contents

This series contains a full set of New Press catalogs from Spring 1992-Spring 2014.

Title/Description	Instances
Catalogs, 1992 Spring-2014 Spring	box 78

^ Return to Table of Contents